
Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G1 - SALARIED, Sub Category: G1-I Employee’s of 

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

SUCCESSFUL8 1  11 Pankaj Kherajani Ashok Kuamr Kherajani

SUCCESSFUL3 2  14 Mohd. Sajid Adullah

SUCCESSFUL2 3  74 Ramavatar Fateh Chand

SUCCESSFUL12 4  134 Dilip Singh Kishan Singh

SUCCESSFUL17 5  135 Amar Singh Rawat Bhanwar Singh Rawat

SUCCESSFUL26 6  271 Nazma Ajijul Rehman

SUCCESSFUL16 7  291 Surendra Pal Srivastav Rakshpal Srivstav

SUCCESSFUL23 8  730 Sajid Hussain Shareef Rehman

SUCCESSFUL28 9  969 Vikas Jaswani Prem Chand Jaswani

SUCCESSFUL18 10  1073 Prabu Lal Raigar Moola Ram Raigar

SUCCESSFUL22 11  1312 Ramesh Chandra Sharma Hari Ram

SUCCESSFUL9 12  1356 Sunita Kanwar Shilendra Singh Rathore

SUCCESSFUL27 13  1387 Manoj Gurjar Rameshwar Lal Gurjar

SUCCESSFUL24 14  1453 Meena Soni Hari Shankar Soni

SUCCESSFUL4 15  1722 Ramesh Chand Jadiya Harishankar jadiya

SUCCESSFUL10 16  1746 Mohd. Yakub Mohd. Ayyub

SUCCESSFUL7 17  1755 Komal Chelani Mahadev Chelani

SUCCESSFUL14 18  1983 Satyanarayan Saini Ramchander Saini

SUCCESSFUL1 19  1983 Satyanarayan Saini Ramchander Saini

SUCCESSFUL5 20  1985 Bhanwar Singh Beeram Singh

SUCCESSFUL13 21  2037 Anil Kumar Ram Kishan yadav

SUCCESSFUL6 22  2250 Rajesh Chiranji lal

SUCCESSFUL25 23  2445 Trilok Singh Kheem Singh

SUCCESSFUL20 24  2804 Dhanwanti Devi Dinesh

SUCCESSFUL21 25  2831 Ramgopal Bhaanwar Lal

SUCCESSFUL11 26  2940 Laxman Lal Raigar Mularam Raigar

SUCCESSFUL15 27  2964 Samay Singh Shivphool Singh

SUCCESSFUL19 28  2965 Hansraj Jagdish

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G1 - SALARIED, Sub Category: G1-II Officers and 

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

SUCCESSFUL14 1  78 Chandra Kanta Sharma Yogesh Sharma

SUCCESSFUL15 2  225 Asha Devi Sharma Vijay Narayan Sharma

SUCCESSFUL12 3  293 Subhash Chand Parihar Kanhiya Lal Parihar

SUCCESSFUL3 4  598 Naval Kishore Ladu Ram

SUCCESSFUL5 5  871 Dharmendra Kumar Dilliwal Gulab Chand Dilliwal

SUCCESSFUL8 6  1278 Lokesh Kumar Sharma Chandrashekhar Sharma

SUCCESSFUL11 7  1291 Khushboo Rathi Vipin Soni

SUCCESSFUL1 8  1711 Om Prakash Kapoor Chand

SUCCESSFUL9 9  1893 Suman Gurjar Ramnarayan Gurjar

SUCCESSFUL2 10  2149 Pradeep Kumar Gupta Suresh Chand Gupta

SUCCESSFUL4 11  2308 Abdul Ghaseeta

SUCCESSFUL13 12  2335 Purshotam Sharma Balrishi Sharma

SUCCESSFUL10 13  2621 Guman Chhaganlal

SUCCESSFUL7 14  2622 Lalita Chodhary Chhaganlal Chodhary

SUCCESSFUL6 15  2663 Ashok Kumar Brij lal

SUCCESSFUL16 16  2670 Sayar Mehrat Mohd. Mehrat

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1396 1  4 Yogesh Kasera Radha Kishan Kasera

1060 2  5 Om Prakash Patharia Basanti Lal Patharia

1290 3  6 Premchand Yadav Nanak Ram

SUCCESSFUL19 4  7 Deepti Narayan Das

1563 5  9 Ashok Kumar Kherajani Sital Das Kherajani

1307 6  13 Mo.Aabid Asdullah

63 7  15 Moh. Raffiq Moh. Hanif

1080 8  16 Mohd. Hanif Abdul Gani

368 9  18 Kesar Singh Rawat Hari Singh Rawat

226 10  19 Balveer Singh Rawat Kesar Singh Rawat

1502 11  21 Kailashsingh Rawat Kishan Singh Rawat

148 12  22 Neela Devi Mahesh Chand

468 13  24 Ibraheen Cheeta Jamal Ji

240 14  25 Shama Chand Kha

1082 15  29 Anil Kumar Garg Kalicharan Garg

750 16  30 Anjana Lakhotiya Nand Kishore Lakhotiya

413 17  31 Tara Chand Jain Mohan Lal Jain

951 18  32 Santra Madanlal

874 19  33 Ramswaroop Harishchand

1139 20  35 Lalita Harish Kumar

1438 21  36 Savitri Devi Ramesh Kumar

673 22  38 Ramesh Kumar Kanhiyalal

1332 23  39 Lalit Babani Jay Kishan Babaani

430 24  40 Nitesh Rao Balu Das

1389 25  41 Sumit Parihar Mukesh Parihar

732 26  43 Bashir Kasam

100 27  46 Manish Jain Om Prakash Jain

696 28  47 Anil Kumar Jain Chandmal

913 29  53 Kamla Devi Basanti Lal Pathriya

1521 30  55 Chandresh Kumar Chorasiya Gyarsilal Chourasiya

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1371 31  56 Kamla Longwani Omprakash

765 32  57 Kaushlya Chulani Sundar Chulani

1159 33  58 Yogesh Kumar Pahumal

174 34  61 Javed Mirza Salim Ahmad

473 35  63 Ramesh Kumar Joshi Chetan lal Joshi

1446 36  64 Meena Devi Laduram

1157 37  65 Jitendra Laduram

571 38  66 Shakuntala Devi Amarsingh

1294 39  68 Pinky Kumawat Bansilal

563 40  69 Dev Karan Bhura Lal

462 41  70 Shaitan Singh Sewa Singh Rawat

250 42  71 Ranu Agarwal Sunil Agrawal

1043 43  72 Fareed Ahmad Kasim Ahmad

SUCCESSFUL33 44  76 Heera Vicky Khinchi

98 45  80 Sohan Alladeen

94 46  81 Shiv Shankar Ram Nageena

697 47  84 Rishikesh Jhalwal Manmohan Jalwal

855 48  85 Imran Mukhtyar Ahemad

1503 49  89 Radha Bai Gopal

274 50  91 mahesh pathatiya laxmichand Pathariya

134 51  93 Parvej Khan Sayeed Khan

1358 52  94 Deepak Yadav Premchand Yadav

1010 53  95 Kamal Kishore Topandas

1392 54  96 Javed Khan Sayeed Khan

1149 55  97 Sayeed Khan Kaasam Khan

1419 56  98 Mohd. Haneef Abdul Hameed

820 57  99 Anis Ahmad Idu Khan

152 58  100 Salim Wasam Khan

486 59  101 Meena Budha Ram

764 60  102 Prakash Kumar Tilokani Kishanchand

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

SUCCESSFUL7 61  104 Rajesh Alwani Ghanshyam

1501 62  105 Rauf Kham Abdul Rasheed Khan

362 63  106 Mainaj Begam Abdul Vaheed Khan

423 64  109 Rakesh Sankhala Manohar Lal

759 65  118 Vasudev Topan Das

812 66  119 Asgari Begam Abdul Rasheed Khan

1364 67  121 Laxmi Devi Narayan Das

1276 68  122 Daulat Kumar Sukhramdas

1015 69  123 Hemant Jay Raj

1163 70  124 Narendra Kumar Kallu Mal

727 71  126 Darmesh Goyal Poonam Chand Goyal

1513 72  127 Man Mohan Agrawal Fatehchand Agrawal

597 73  128 Satyawati Manmohan Jalwal

1073 74  129 Suresh Kumar Keswani Bhugdomal

1257 75  130 Mahendra Keswani Thakurdas

1009 76  140 Salauddin Mo. Ishaq

1266 77  142 Ganesh Singh Yadav Surajmal Yadav

694 78  143 Shyam Kumar Mangi Lal

555 79  144 Ram Kumar Mangilal

1508 80  160 Ravi shankar Bhawani Shankar

163 81  162 Anand Singh Rawat Sardar Singh

198 82  163 Vijaysingh Gopi Singh

1540 83  164 Rakesh Soni Om Prakash Soni

1056 84  165 Kailash Chand Om Prakash Soni

892 85  166 Noor Mohammad Abdul Kareem

587 86  167 Mohd. Ismile Noor Mohammad

SUCCESSFUL35 87  170 Vandana Keval Ramani Jay Kishan Keval Ramani

630 88  172 Omprakash Bhanwar Lal

1214 89  173 Lalaram Bhanwarlal

1422 90  180 Mohd. Ikbal Babu Khan

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

308 91  181 Mahesh Sharma Fatehlal Sharma

1489 92  185 Satyanarayan Sharma Kanhiyalal Sharma

1222 93  186 Mo. Gulzar Abdul Gaffar

207 94  189 Mo. Ismail Hussain baksh

663 95  190 Jakir Mo. Ramzan

66 96  191 Mohd. Asif Mohd. Rafiq

489 97  192 Mohd. Rafiq Mohd. Ibrahim

1518 98  193 Mohd. Jakir Mohd. Ramjan

1535 99  204 Dayaldas Isardas

651 100  210 Neha Roopchand

426 101  212 Imran Kurashi Abdul Sattar

632 102  214 Mehboob Kurashi Abdul Gaffar

827 103  216 Abdul Sattar Mohammad Hussain

953 104  217 Jaikishan Gurnani Tejumal Gurnani

263 105  220 Deepak Goyal Poonam Chand Goyal

214 106  221 Tarun Kumar Garg Gopal Krishan Garg

578 107  222 Rajkumar Garg Gopal Krishan Garg

1119 108  226 Uma Garg Yogesh Kumar Garg

374 109  227 Rajesh Kumar Mehra kalu Ram Mehra

792 110  229 Muniya Garg Anil Kumar Garg

508 111  230 Ashok Kumar Parasram

1141 112  231 Hanuman Prasad Cheepa Gheesalal

170 113  232 Sundar Das Parasram

328 114  233 Narendra Kumar Parasram

1481 115  234 Trilok Chand Yadav Jagdish Singh Yadav

1270 116  235 Dinesh Soni Shivraj Soni

1413 117  236 mansoor Maqbool Ahemad

980 118  237 Kailash Yadav Surajmal Yadav

259 119  239 Sajjad Makhej Nazir Makhej

1246 120  240 Bal Kishan Soni Shivraj Soni

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

920 121  241 Bheemsen Sharma Prahlad Sharma

699 122  242 Uma Soni Suresh Soni

909 123  243 MoAhemad Hazi Ahemad Razzak

949 124  245 Meer Chand Bhojumal

1289 125  247 Laxmi Devi Buddu Singh

763 126  248 Anil Kumar Verma Budh Singh Verma

239 127  249 Tarachand Kanhiyalal

1109 128  250 Priya Saini pawan Saini

678 129  251 Deepak Saini Hanuman Prasad Saini

1038 130  252 Jatan Devi Nihal Chand Jain

1350 131  253 Chandan Soni Shubhash Chand Soni

1445 132  254 Sandeep Badoliya Nawal Kishore Badoliya

497 133  255 Ramswaroop Bharboja Seetaram Bhadboja

112 134  256 Jannat Bano Hamid Ahmad

1074 135  258 Mohd. Rafik Bundu Khan

691 136  259 Jareena Begum Farukh Ahmad

1096 137  260 Babu Khan Bundu Khan

1279 138  261 Nikhil Vyas Chandra Narayan Vyas

1405 139  262 Mohd. Nadeem Khan Anwar Ahmad Khan

944 140  265 Bharti Chelani Manoj Kumar Chelani

769 141  266 Jyoti Bai Prahlad

793 142  267 Indrakumar Chelani Ghanshyamdas

981 143  269 Kanta Mangnani Sunil Kriplani

SUCCESSFUL21 144  270 Neetu Gulwani Prakash Gulwani

344 145  272 Roshan Ajijul Rehman

679 146  273 Shiv Kumar Tehalwani Satyanarayan

1492 147  274 Reshma Kishore Kumar

1033 148  275 Yashoda Bai Nanakram

1298 149  277 Nanakram Relumal

132 150  280 Davat Ali Shakur

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

901 151  281 Krishan Gopal Nand Lal

471 152  285 Deepa Naresh Kumar

144 153  287 Keshav Sharma Madhu Sudan Sharma

1483 154  294 Ganesh Pandey Ashrafi Pandey

645 155  296 Khatun Bano A. Salam

656 156  297 Laxmi Lalwani Moolchand Lalwani

664 157  298 Gulab Nathanmal

496 158  299 Guddu Kanhiyalal

1115 159  300 Majid Khan Babu Khan

967 160  306 Naresh Kumar Ramchand Mehra

349 161  308 Shushila Kumar Lodha Kanhiyalal

388 162  309 Kapil Parmanndani Sundar Das

285 163  310 Jaya Prakash

819 164  311 Hanuman Basita Sohanlal Basita

1360 165  312 Ajay Sharma Krishan Gopal

1019 166  313 Kanak Lata Gaur Ajay Sharma

837 167  314 Vijay Sharma Krishan Gopal Sharma

1545 168  315 Sanjay Kumar Shivnarayan

313 169  316 Geeta Devi Shivnarayan

707 170  317 Sayida Bano Mohd. Saleem

1130 171  318 Sunil Kumar Khoobchand

749 172  319 Ravi Kevalramani Khoob Chand

996 173  320 Mo. Ismail Mahmood Kha

1274 174  321 Maina Devi Tak Chandan Mal tak

1154 175  324 Hitesh Yadav Bal Kishan

1221 176  326 Satyanarayan Bansal Jagmohan

559 177  346 Umesh Kumar Kushal Das

825 178  351 Amit Bansal Santu Lal Bansal

519 179  352 kamini laxman

1314 180  354 Renuka Soni Sampat Raj Soni

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

178 181  355 Ashok Kumar Fulwani Karu Ram Fulwani

296 182  356 Veerumal Soni Poumal Soni

1532 183  357 Mohammad Hasan Khan Haji Amim Ahemad Khan

167 184  358 Mohammad javed Khan Haji Amim Ahemad Khan

67 185  359 Mohammad Firoz Khan Haji Amim Ahemad Khan

1411 186  360 Mohammad Sajid Khan Haji Amim Ahemad Khan

987 187  361 Malka Khan Ahemad Khan

844 188  365 Ashish Mehra Prakash Mehra

353 189  366 Harish Sen Dharmichand Sen

SUCCESSFUL51 190  367 Jitendra Parmanand

211 191  368 Anita Jethanand

342 192  369 Mohit Jethanand

1458 193  370 Ajay Devnani Gordhan Das Devnani

1086 194  371 Meera Devi Ram Kishan

1126 195  379 Dharam Das Kherajani Gagumal

1451 196  381 Mahesh Ganwani Khoobchand Ganwani

193 197  384 Priyanka Singh Surat Singh

370 198  386 Gordhan Kumar Balram Das

1175 199  388 Nirmala Jethwani Magan Jethwani

1008 200  389 Manohar Lal Jethanand

1439 201  390 Shanta Deepak Kumar

505 202  393 Mo. Ali Hazi A. Razzak

583 203  394 Abbas Ali Hazi-A-Rajjak

SUCCESSFUL49 204  397 Kasim Ahmad Nathu Khan

813 205  398 Junaid Khan Fareed Ahmad

1344 206  401 Mo. Liyakat Ali Barkatullah

1271 207  402 Ishwar Kishan Chand

1261 208  403 Godavari Kishan Chand

1248 209  404 Durgesh Soni Shivram Soni

1491 210  405 Farukh Manzoor Ahemad

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1436 211  407 Gordhan Sehtani Lajhumal Sehtani

671 212  409 Yunus Yameen

1486 213  411 Gulabi Devi Gokul Chand Prajapat

1403 214  412 Mukesh Kumar Ghever Chand

588 215  413 Ghewar Chand Gokul Chand

1514 216  414 Dinesh Kumar Ghever Chand

675 217  415 Suresh Kumar Ghever Chand

1034 218  416 Rajendra Kumar Prajapati C. Ghewar Chand Prajapat

639 219  417 Shobha Verma Kailash Chand

77 220  419 Sabu Kathath Mangla

1113 221  420 Mohd. Ajam Abdul Hameed

665 222  421 Rameshvari Satyanarayan

502 223  422 Mohd. Aslam Abdul Hameed

966 224  424 Raj Kumar Sugan Chand

SUCCESSFUL27 225  425 Ganga Ram Devilal

1187 226  426 Hasan Ali Nawab Ali

992 227  427 Aslam Mo. Rafeeq

556 228  428 Moh. Yammin Kareem Baksh

137 229  431 Dinesh Kumar Mittal Manak Chand Mittal

1322 230  432 Deepak Tirath Das

386 231  433 Janki Raju

334 232  434 Santosh Devi Bhanwar Lal

661 233  437 Heera Nand Udha Ram

1216 234  439 Poonam Chand Chotu Lal

455 235  442 Chandra Shekar Munna Lal

1374 236  444 Nadeem Ahemad Abdul Gaffar

287 237  446 Baldev Raghunath

1275 238  448 Bal Kishan Chauhan Birdhi Chand Chauhan

608 239  449 Kanhaiyalal Trilok Chand

611 240  450 Kabir Rafiq

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

754 241  455 Sunder Tehlani Khemchand

407 242  456 Komal Suresh Hemnani

1145 243  457 Gheesa madu

126 244  458 Shabnam Shafi Ullaas

646 245  459 Govind Singh Pathariya Naurat Mal Pathariya

776 246  460 Mohd. Afsar Ali Mohd. Akhtar Ali

314 247  461 Mohd. Sajid Abdul Sattar

397 248  462 Priyanka Garg Mahendra Kumar

1323 249  463 Hemlata Daulat Ram

760 250  464 Darmesh Dariyani Bhagchand Dariyani

382 251  466 Ramesh Chandani Tulsidas Chandani

218 252  467 Seema Rawat Ashok Singh Rawat

1122 253  468 Maya Devi Ashok Kumar

1357 254  469 Vishunu Rathi Balkishan Rathi

544 255  471 Sahina Mohd. Abrar

350 256  474 Krishan Chandra malviya Radheshyam

1300 257  479 Bharti Mulchandani Tirath Das

422 258  481 Ashok Kumar Bhagchandani Govind Ram Bhagchandani

1340 259  482 Usha Poran Kumar

404 260  483 Sangeeta Jadav Sanjay Kumar Jadav

1356 261  484 Ramkanya Ram Vilas

292 262  485 Chetan Devi Gajendra Kumar Badbuja

191 263  488 Moolchand Gyanchandani Devandas Gyanchandani

1369 264  489 Durgalal Lalaram

1002 265  490 Maya Ghanshyam

466 266  492 Anand Prakash Sinhal Radha Kishan Sinhal

1434 267  494 Prateek Ashok Kumar

SUCCESSFUL17 268  495 Manoj Chandnani Sundardas Chandnani

228 269  498 Dinesh Kanhiyalal

120 270  499 Laxmi Kanwar Bhanwar Singh Devda

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

573 271  500 Rita Mehra Arun Mehra

523 272  501 Usha Garg Ashok Kumar Garg

1317 273  502 Bhavik Sethi Preetam Sethi

477 274  503 Ashok Kumar Chandmal

1235 275  504 Ravi Prakash Goyal Suryaprakash Goyal

839 276  505 Bhagwan Das Bheem singh

291 277  508 Laxmi Kanwar Laxman Singh Devda

1061 278  512 Tulcha Shankarlal

1352 279  514 Prabhu Dayal Prajapati Mohan Lal Prajapati

81 280  515 Maya Devi Gopal Das

850 281  518 Mohd. Saddiq Mohd. Shafi

1390 282  521 Indra Devi Bagri Arun Bagri

326 283  522 Lukman Ahmad Mushtak Ahmad

453 284  523 Mohd. Shareef Mushtak Ahmad

1083 285  524 Farukh Mushtak Ahmad

1399 286  526 Vinod Kumar Sharma Bal Govind Sharma

1123 287  527 Promod Kumar Sharma Balgovind Sharma

1107 288  528 Bal Govind Madan Lal

644 289  529 Balkishan Sharma Balgovind Sharma

91 290  530 Ankita Tehlani Dharmendra Tehlani

290 291  531 Laxmi Tehlani Lalchand Tehlani

1242 292  532 Pradeep Tehlani Lal Chand

394 293  533 Sahida Begum Abdul manan

1555 294  534 Abdul manan Gulam Haidar

724 295  539 Prem Narayan Pathariya Chothmal Pathariya

945 296  541 Manju Hemant Kumar

323 297  547 Shakuntala Kumawat Kanhiyalal Kumawat

84 298  548 Deepak Mehra Ratan Lal Mehra

1500 299  549 Anil Kumar Mehra Brij Mohan Lal Mehra

978 300  551 Chandra Prakash Aacharya Dwarka Prasad Aacharya

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1104 301  555 Pushpa Devi Chandra Prakash

1428 302  556 Diksha Narendra

789 303  560 Irfan Yusuf

SUCCESSFUL16 304  561 Mohd. Fharookh A.Majid

1529 305  562 Jarina A.Majid

655 306  563 Pooja Bhatia Vinod Bhatia

1372 307  564 Garima Kachwa Rajendra Kumar Kahchwa

1466 308  565 Monika Beejawar Rajesh singh

739 309  566 Manju Devi Kailash Chand

87 310  567 Namrata Rakesh Kumar

1408 311  567 Sunil Yadav Chatiram Yadav

1341 312  568 Manju Choudhary Jagdish Choudhary

539 313  569 Nitesh Bhakar Rodumal Bhakar

782 314  570 Yashoda Rani Nitesh Kumar

220 315  573 Mohd. Aarif Abdul Jabbar Kureshi

172 316  579 Mohd. Arshad Mohd. Ammen

689 317  584 Jay Kishan Meerchandani Mungda Mal Meerchandani

113 318  585 Lalit Kumar Meerchandani Dayanand Meerchandani

1144 319  586 Jamna Devi Nanakram

1347 320  590 Vijay Singh Prakash Chand

465 321  591 Kanhiyalal Ashok Kumar

557 322  592 Ashok Kumar Mittal Chittar Mal Mittal

790 323  594 Avinash Kumar Kharol Kishan Lal Kharol

1398 324  597 Navneet Kumar Chauhan Gopal Lal

185 325  599 Rajeev Naval Kishore

1000 326  600 Rajab Ali A. Majid

SUCCESSFUL52 327  601 Deepali Sinhal Ravindra Sinhal

1075 328  602 Mohammed Iqbal Babukhan Kureshi

229 329  603 Bhanwarlal Ramdev

1331 330  606 Bano Begum Niyaz Ahmad

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

916 331  607 Jitendra Gurjar Bhairulal Gurjar

1308 332  608 Geeta Bhairulal

513 333  610 Phool Chand shrawan Lal Ji

1201 334  611 Rajendra Devilal

532 335  612 Zamil Kureshi Abdul

1284 336  613 Praveen Hukmaram

1229 337  614 Salam Kureshi Zamil Kureshi

815 338  617 Mukesh Bansilal

1427 339  620 Sunil Kumar Pathriya Ratan Lal Pathriya

1069 340  624 Ugmaram Chouhan Tikan Chand Chouhan

652 341  629 Kamal Kumar Kriplani Arjun das Kriplani

547 342  630 Geeta Devi Matadeen Gaud

1498 343  631 Indra Soni Rajkumar Soni

1469 344  638 Varsha Pradeep Kumar

1530 345  639 Chothmal Kumawat Jamanlal Kumawat

381 346  641 Mahesh Noratmal

706 347  642 Lal Chand Hajari Lal

360 348  643 Nirmal Kumar Dindayal

435 349  644 Salmuddin Bhuddhu Kha

1425 350  648 Naveen Om Prakash

542 351  649 Gajnafar A Wakeel Hasan Anwar Shareef

SUCCESSFUL48 352  650 Abdul jamrud hasan Anwar Sharif

726 353  652 Ismanta Dayanand

1473 354  653 Anwar Ahmad Amir Ahmad

799 355  654 Saleem Jameel

670 356  655 Najmudeen Gulam Rasool

SUCCESSFUL46 357  656 Raviraj Madan Lal Khati

1077 358  657 Ramprasad Prajapat Lt. Gokul Chand

1564 359  658 Deepak Kumar Prajapat Ram Prasad Prajapat

612 360  660 Mohseen Abdul Rasheed

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1478 361  661 Mohd. Ikbal Bundu Khan

192 362  662 Khurshida bano Bhuddhu Kha

154 363  663 Mukesh Sharma Satyanarayan Sharma

474 364  665 Deepak Kumar Ratanlal

596 365  667 Rajesh Sharma Radheyshyam

1135 366  668 Lalit Kumar Malakar Ganesh Lal

1302 367  669 mahesh Manak Chand

606 368  670 Chandra Prakash Manak Chand

176 369  676 Rafeek Mohammad Nabhi Baksh

1253 370  677 Firoz Khan Nabhi Baksh

332 371  678 Sher Mohammad Nabhi Baksh

SUCCESSFUL10 372  679 Sharif Mohammad Nabhi Baksh

561 373  680 Badrudeen Gulam Rasool

262 374  682 Anita Yadav Vinod Yadav

599 375  683 Tej pal Yadav Trilok Chand

418 376  685 Vinod yadav Ram Yadav

1200 377  687 Noratmal Jat Ganpat Ram Jat

617 378  689 Laxman Chotu

1533 379  692 Faiyaaj Ahmad Mukhtiyar Ahmad

1223 380  694 Abdul Ajij Abdul Kareem

1134 381  695 Latif Ahmed Abdul karim

1088 382  696 Abdul Hakeem Mohd. Shafi

243 383  699 Israt Amir Amir Allah

1470 384  701 Akram Amir Amir Ullah

683 385  702 Radha Kishan Chand

925 386  705 Kishan Lal Gurjar Gopal Lal Gurjar

872 387  706 Tara Devi Mohan Lal

115 388  711 Suresh Chand Tarachand

405 389  712 Hemraj Khinchi Sitaram Khinchi

762 390  714 Gopal Singh Narendra singh

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

538 391  715 Annu Kanwar Gopal Singh

232 392  716 Mehrunissa Abdul

1121 393  717 Mohd. Saleem Fateh Mohammad

1263 394  718 Manjur Ahmad Ramjaan

943 395  720 Umesh Jadiya Hari Shankar Jadiya

622 396  721 Sajan Nagrani Shymu Mal

709 397  724 Sanju Kumar pathariya Heera lal

927 398  729 Rajesh Kumar Devmurari Shyam Sundar

275 399  731 Surendra Kumar Kanhaiyalal

1147 400  732 Shrawan Lal Rawat Laduram Rawat

947 401  737 Gagan Kumar Pathriya Ishwar Lal Pathriya

948 402  742 Aminuddin Alfu Khan

1485 403  745 Kamla Amar Chand Badgurjar

1172 404  747 Ramesh Pathriya Chotu Lal Pathriya

1504 405  750 Shyam Sundar Maheshwari Sanwar Lal Maheshwari

330 406  751 Trilok Chand Tela Kailash Chand

1007 407  762 Lalit Kumar Tarachand

1198 408  765 Ravishankar Soni Bajrang Soni

1487 409  768 Naresh Bulani Ishwar Lal Bulani

1018 410  769 Ashok Kumar Bulani Ladharam Bulani

1528 411  772 Sangeeta parihar Rajendra Kumar Parihar

73 412  773 Anish Parihar Kailash Chand parihar

476 413  776 Surendra Singh Narayan Singh

1416 414  777 Niharika Singh Kesar Singh

1005 415  781 Manoj Kumar Kallumal Ji

524 416  786 Mohd. Akram Abdul Salaam

1218 417  787 Rupesh Kumar Nanakram

971 418  788 Nanak Ram Lahori Mal

431 419  789 Kishore Kumar Ganna Mal

122 420  791 jaya Thakurdas

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1014 421  796 Samsuddin Badruddin

1090 422  797 Menuddin Validdinn

775 423  798 Validdinn Badruddin

575 424  799 Kishanchand Kundanmal

182 425  802 Shakeel Ahmad Ramjaan

676 426  805 Vidhi Jain Deepak Jain

1053 427  806 Mohd. Shamim Abdul gani

954 428  810 Nitesh Mehra Bhagat Singh

125 429  811 Vijay jadam jagdish Prasad

915 430  812 Geeta Devi Desh Raj

520 431  813 lalit jadam jagdish Prasad

1050 432  814 Ashok Kumar Peerulal

1193 433  815 Mo. Yaseen Noor Mohammad

411 434  817 Durga Kishan Lal

1567 435  820 Naveen Chouhan Ugmaram Chouhan

325 436  823 Madhu Tank Satyanarayan Tank

657 437  825 Jagmohan Kallaram

1023 438  826 Deepak Jagmohan

1136 439  830 Laxmi Devi Nathu Mal

973 440  832 Shageer Fakir Mohammad

301 441  833 Aara Begum Noor Mohammad

525 442  835 Sunil Aeran Suresh Chand

1566 443  836 Nemichand Sethi Motilal

213 444  838 Pushpa Gajanand

1515 445  839 Mishri Lal Pachriya Ghasita Ram Pachariya

711 446  841 Bhagwan Das Pathriya Jassa Ram Pathriya

902 447  842 Rajendra Kumar Jain Trilokchand Jain

969 448  844 Satya Prakash Manak Chand

1359 449  845 Mohd. Saddam Fakir Mohammad

203 450  846 Premdevi Shravan Gurjar

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

168 451  851 Deepa Mojwani Dayal Das

560 452  856 Mo. Azhar Afzal Hussain

1097 453  865 Yogesh Parihar Bansi Lal Parihar

977 454  868 Seeta Devi Hari Singh Rawat

889 455  870 Mahesh Badoliya Munna lal Badoliya

950 456  872 Rajkumar Shivnani Bhagwan Das

1355 457  873 Narumal Tahalram

SUCCESSFUL32 458  874 Babita Ramchandra

1447 459  875 Chandra Prakash Yadav Harish Chandra Yadav

795 460  876 Nakul Sharma Shivdayal

491 461  880 Ritu Raj Patharia Amar Chand patharia

SUCCESSFUL56 462  883 Faij Mohammad Noor Mohammad

359 463  885 Mohd. Aslam Azeez

1388 464  889 Shanu Shokat

1460 465  891 Deepak Tandan Ramnath Tandon

1112 466  893 Yogesh Bansal Satyanarayan Bansal

1011 467  894 Navdha Sethi Preetam Kumar Sethi

733 468  896 Mohit Gangwar Digvijay Singh

1168 469  898 Rayees Ahmad Mohd. Shafi

1297 470  901 Lokesh Prajapat Pikharmal Prajapat

85 471  903 Kamal Govind Narayayan Baldava

1525 472  906 Gopal Ram Satyanarayan

1233 473  907 Seema Panwar Ratan Singh Panwar

1346 474  908 Sushil Gehlot Tara Chand

352 475  911 Sheru Shambhu Dayal

365 476  912 Dilip Kumar Shambhu Dayal

975 477  913 Harish Soni babu Lal Soni

753 478  918 Chandra Prakash Moti Lal Mali

1262 479  919 Gulab Chand Mali Motilal

1251 480  922 Kavita Manohar Lal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

528 481  923 Chandra Prakash Manohar Lal

437 482  925 Rajendra Sharma Gheesa Lal

271 483  926 Lucky Hukmaram

1068 484  927 padam Singh Chagan Singh

860 485  930 Mohd. Saleem Abdul Lateef

1250 486  931 Mohd. Sharif Mohd. Ismile

1111 487  932 Shahid Ali Mehboob Ali

358 488  933 Rashida Begam Mehboob Ali

79 489  934 Abid Ali Mehboob Ali

1397 490  937 Bashir Khan Sultan Ah.

994 491  941 Babeeta Devi Randheer Singh

SUCCESSFUL42 492  943 Laxmi Chandnani Gopal Das Chandnani

1167 493  944 Prakash Chand Parasram

199 494  949 Hemlata Kishore

1311 495  950 Gajendra Hukmaram

884 496  956 Trilok Chand Hundlani Sukhdev

1362 497  957 Sunil Madwani Parsaram Madnani

82 498  958 Sunil Kumar Jhaman Das

918 499  964 Keshav Kumar Tulja Ram

768 500  968 Pragbulal Jaswani Sewakram Jaswani

1546 501  975 Raju Sawar Mal

415 502  976 Shailash Kumar Sharma Om Prakash Sharma

149 503  977 Rakesh Bansal Radheyshyam Bansal

395 504  978 Mamta Lalwani Chandra Prakash

554 505  979 Saroj Shrivastava Delip Newaria

1259 506  981 Mukesh Gurjar Suresh Chand

1142 507  983 Om Prakash Madan Lal Prajapat

1551 508  984 Rajni Sonu Prajapat

602 509  989 Irfan Khan Mohd. Hussain Khan

1265 510  990 Shakil Ahmed Mehboob Khan

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

582 511  991 Sajjan Singh Yadav Narayan Das Yadav

989 512  992 Hari Singh Yadav Narayan Das Yadav

1516 513  993 Jitendra Yadav Narayan Das Yadav

284 514  994 Mohd. Ismile Rahim Baksh

372 515  996 Mohd. Shokeen Rahim Baksh

427 516  998 Lalita Agarwal Krishna Gopal Agarwal

500 517  1000 Beera Sohan Lal Gurjar

SUCCESSFUL2 518  1001 Ravindra Prasad Gupta Vikramaditya Shah

798 519  1003 Sanjeet Tank Nihal Chand Tank

808 520  1004 Pawan Kumar Goyal Jagdish Prasad Goyal

990 521  1005 Vinod Kumar Goyal Jagdish Prasad Goyal

380 522  1008 Mohd. Ikbal Jahur Ahmad

580 523  1010 Rijwana Abdul Jabbar

807 524  1014 Rajendra Prasad Sharma Narayan Lal Sharma

1433 525  1015 Om Prakash Sharma Radheyshyam Sharma

224 526  1017 Rikesh Mittal Ramesh Chand

425 527  1019 Neetu Jain Sachin Jain

454 528  1020 Amjad Abdul Remman

315 529  1023 Manju Sharma Kirti Kumar Sharma

392 530  1024 Nadeem Fakrudeen

826 531  1025 Mohd. Yakub Fakrudeen

102 532  1026 Umardaraj Fakrudeen

1393 533  1027 Mohd. Abid Mohd. Navi

1342 534  1028 Naresh Kumar Jain Sundar Lal Jain

1442 535  1029 Shakuntla Sundar Lal Jain

1328 536  1030 Sheetal Prasad Sinhal Rajnarayan Sinhal

719 537  1031 Mona Jain Sumit Jain

1417 538  1032 Sunil Kuamr Saini Rameshwar Prasad

1407 539  1040 Ravi Kumar Payak Manak Chand

444 540  1041 Rajesh Kumar Bhanwarlal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

181 541  1042 Pawan Kumar Dinesh Kumar

1424 542  1043 Hemlata Agarwal Rajendar Kumar

721 543  1044 Shivnarayan Agarwal Sureshchand Singhal

704 544  1046 Mitthun Badoliya Munna lal Badoliya

1375 545  1048 Azeez Chan Khan

499 546  1050 Jay Singh Rawat Gheesa Lal Rawat

737 547  1052 Mohan Singh Rawat Harji Singh

1087 548  1053 Suman rawat Gheesa Lal Rawat

540 549  1055 Naruna Mehra Rajesh Mehra

1327 550  1056 Roop Chand Jaman Lal

142 551  1057 Vimla Tikam Chand

821 552  1060 Heera Nand Phulwani Kimal Rai Phulwani

1081 553  1061 Kishore Nevand Ram Ji

932 554  1062 Chandra Chelani Nevandram

940 555  1063 Rekha Devi Longwani Suganchand longwani

1062 556  1064 Manish Kumar Budhwani Jayraj Budhwani

930 557  1065 Sunil Kumar hans Raj

1063 558  1068 mahendra Kumar Agarwal Durga Prasad Agarwal

281 559  1072 Sagir Ahmad Idu Khan

796 560  1074 Jaikishan Lalwani Jaidev

811 561  1077 Mayank Saxena Anil Saxena

483 562  1078 Sawar Lal Gurjar Gopal Gurjar

1450 563  1079 Girish Kumar Devendra Kumar

SUCCESSFUL12 564  1083 Poornima yadav Ramesh Chand yadav

1363 565  1085 Sanjay Sharma Leeladhar Sharma

1213 566  1086 Laveena Jai Kishan

252 567  1088 Rajesh Kumar Singhal Rajendra Prasad Singhal

249 568  1089 Bhanwar Singh Khushal Singh

1219 569  1091 Karan Singh Dal Singh

758 570  1095 Irphan Allauddinn

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

804 571  1096 Mohd. Asif Abdul Jabbar

616 572  1097 Asha Laxman Das Ji

1058 573  1098 Raju pathariya Heera Lal

1465 574  1099 Mohit Saini Shankar Lal Mali

1542 575  1100 Premchand Bansal Ram Lal Bansal

384 576  1105 Dilip Lal Chand

748 577  1106 Anandi Pathriya Chand Mal Pathriya

1549 578  1107 Puran Mal Pathariya Lekhram

1143 579  1108 Teekam Chand Tota Ram

343 580  1110 Ramjan Basheer Ahmed

550 581  1118 Nand Kanwar Jagvir Singh

487 582  1120 Lalita Sharma Ghevar Chand

293 583  1121 Oma Verma Rameshwar Verma

569 584  1122 Kiran Soni Subhash Soni

1277 585  1123 Rajeshwari Soni Sushil Kumar Soni

791 586  1125 Jyoti Parashar Narehdra Parashar

1151 587  1130 Surendra Kumar Jain Mahaveer Prasad Jain

1152 588  1131 Nandu Parasram

572 589  1135 Priyanka Ishwardas

806 590  1141 Sushma Devi Rajendra Kumar

481 591  1142 Seema Devi Ramesh Kumar

1226 592  1147 Gayatri Lalwani Late. Prahlad Kumar

1217 593  1148 Gyan Chand Reluman Ji

1231 594  1149 Nitin Dialani Ramesh Dialani

SUCCESSFUL20 595  1154 Pradeep Kumar Govindram Ji

151 596  1155 Mohd. Nasir Kallu Ahmad

1292 597  1156 Kamrunissa mahammad Aameen

756 598  1158 Mohd. Farhan Mohd. Imram

210 599  1160 Ishwar Singh Rawat Dayal Singh Rawat

173 600  1161 Babita Kanojiya Dilip Kanojiya

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

400 601  1162 Kavita Kanojiya Raju Kanojiya

295 602  1164 Mohd. Mohsin Abdul Nahid

1453 603  1167 Satyanarayan Ram Ratan

786 604  1168 Harish Kumar Kakani Ramchand Kakani

1179 605  1170 Islaudeen Babu Khan

615 606  1171 Pushpa yadav Bhagwan Singh yadav

283 607  1172 Kiran Yadav Jaswant Singh Yadav

412 608  1173 Anita Garg Satish Chandra Garg

SUCCESSFUL44 609  1174 Shahin Khan Javed Khan

1499 610  1175 Wasim Chisti Sirajuddin

SUCCESSFUL45 611  1176 Laxmi Narayan Mitthu Lal

SUCCESSFUL14 612  1177 Shahdab Chishti Sirrajudeen Chisti

1479 613  1186 Manish Goyal Krishan Murari Goyal

1367 614  1187 Dinesh Goyal Krishan Murari Goyal

546 615  1188 Naresh Kumar Dayal Das

669 616  1190 Hemandas Vadhumal

832 617  1191 Laxmi Devi Bhagwandas

1158 618  1193 Nanak Ram Bahgwan Das

742 619  1194 Harshit Pahalwani Shobraj Pahalwani

1054 620  1196 Gopal Prakash Chand

625 621  1199 Dinesh Kumar Prakash Chand

1072 622  1200 Sushil Kumar Mourya Kaluram Maurya

319 623  1201 Manish Jethani Heman Das

1156 624  1202 Vanshika Tilwani Jitendra Tilwani

401 625  1203 Rekha Tilwani Harish Tilwani

729 626  1205 Kamal Alwani Sheetal Das

1552 627  1206 Soni Lalwani Tara Chand Lalwani

814 628  1208 Yogendra Singh Shivraj Singh

1507 629  1209 Bhagchand Choudhary Bharmal Choudhary

197 630  1210 Bairu Gurjar Kana Ram Gurjar

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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AJMER

23/01/2012
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Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

145 631  1215 Harsh Kumar Sinhal Ravindra Sinhal

1541 632  1218 Kavita Govind Ram Kherajani

1138 633  1219 Ashok Kumar Chothmal

297 634  1223 Shahnaj Arif Khan

1001 635  1224 Khemchand Sohanlal

118 636  1225 Rajuwati Khemchand

682 637  1228 Moinudeen Islamuddin

579 638  1229 Manohar Awat Ram

1244 639  1230 Mohd. Yusuf Islamuddin

279 640  1233 Rajesh Kumar Yadav Ramkripal Yadav

1236 641  1234 Roshan Rajani Mohan Lal Rajani

1385 642  1235 Urmila Tank Shivlal Tank

130 643  1238 Gajanand Prajapati Narayan Prajapati

363 644  1239 manoj jalwal Ramlal jalwal

610 645  1240 Pannalal Sen Kishanlal

103 646  1243 Shailendra Prajapat Gopal Parjapat

530 647  1246 Dilip Kumar Hot Chand

926 648  1247 Manish Murajwani Jethanand

312 649  1248 Bansi Lal Hari Ram

1185 650  1249 Mamta Verma Pawan Kumar Verma

1264 651  1250 Pushpendra Sugan Chand

1334 652  1251 Kamlesh Saini Babulal

965 653  1255 Ikbal Khan Ummed Khan

SUCCESSFUL4 654  1256 Nikil Hariprasad

257 655  1257 Ibraheem Rasakhan

1146 656  1258 Ajay Sharma Brijmohan Sharma

634 657  1259 Naresh Govindani Om Prakash

631 658  1260 Rajseshwari Yadav Mukesh Yadav

581 659  1261 Manish Airan Jagdish Prasad Airan

633 660  1264 Omprakash Rama

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.

Page 22 of 53 Design & Developed By: RajCOMP



Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II
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AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

928 661  1265 Gayatri Devi Nanda

327 662  1268 Mo. Kadir Mho. Raffiq

340 663  1272 Monika Sharma Yogendra Sharma

735 664  1274 Rukmani Govindram

269 665  1276 Govind Dhanna Lal

1462 666  1277 Kaliash Chand Tela Kalyan Mal Tela

1273 667  1279 Hirendra Kumar Ashok Kumar

461 668  1282 Vijay Kumar Patni Tarachand Patni

684 669  1283 Tara Chand Manak Chand

829 670  1285 Lalita Ashok Kumar

260 671  1287 Mahenda Singh Gurjar Laxman

1084 672  1289 Moinuddin Mo. Immuddin

402 673  1290 Abdul Rehman Peeru Mohammad

859 674  1294 Arshad Hussain Zakir Hussain

204 675  1297 Bajrang Prajapati Dhanraj Prajapati

649 676  1299 Harshvardhan Sharma Nanak Chandra Sharma

642 677  1300 Satish Porwal Prem Chand Porwal

107 678  1302 Vishram Jat Narayan jat

529 679  1304 Shanti Rawat Laxman Singh

1189 680  1306 Rameshwar lal Mishri lal

SUCCESSFUL34 681  1308 Manoj Kumar Udhav Das

1517 682  1313 Kiran Yadav Nand Kishore

119 683  1314 Lajvanti Yadav Mahendra Singh

929 684  1316 Rajendra Yadav Nath Singh Yadav

406 685  1317 Ashok Yadav Umarao Singh

1472 686  1319 Manroop Ramdhan

SUCCESSFUL50 687  1320 Anita Khiyani Ramesh Chand Khiyani

604 688  1321 Dilip Jindal Tej Karan Jindal

745 689  1324 Manish Maheshwari Bal Kishan

1400 690  1326 Harish Kumar Kotwani Thakurdas

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1255 691  1331 Dinesh Sharma Suwalal Sharma

1027 692  1332 Rekha Khandelwal Rajendra Khandelwal

1561 693  1333 Narendra Kumar Yogi Kanhaiyalal Yogi

904 694  1334 Lalita Prabhulal

90 695  1339 Manish Gupta Dhanraj Gupta

653 696  1341 Sundar Lal Godhamal

577 697  1342 Prem Devi Nathu Singh

982 698  1343 Lata Nihalchandani Pitambar Nihalchandani

419 699  1344 Jaikishan Bhagnani Jethanand

553 700  1346 Ramesh Kumar Ladharam

986 701  1347 Hameeda Alibaksh

1025 702  1350 Kalu Singh Rawat Ramdev Rawat

1391 703  1351 Ramesh Kumar Moolchand

512 704  1352 Ramdev Gopi

403 705  1355 Gyaneshwar panwar Om Prakash Panwara

518 706  1357 Vishnu Gupta Ramavatar Gupta

623 707  1359 Pradeep Kumar Nahar Sajjan Singh Nahar

1108 708  1360 Pramod Nahar Sajjan Singh Nahar

1511 709  1361 Divya Dinesh Chand

129 710  1364 Aafrin Khan Nadeem Ahemad

336 711  1365 Hemraj Teli Pukh raj Teli

1148 712  1366 Vina Khemchand

701 713  1369 Dinesh Kumar Soni Shiv Dayal Soni

1176 714  1369 Ramesh Chand Garg Narayan Garg

845 715  1374 Mohd. Ikram Mohd. Ikbal

241 716  1375 Aarif Khan Mo. Umar

828 717  1377 Gayatri Khandelwal Dhanna Lal

1020 718  1378 Mohd. Sajid Mohd. Rafiq

591 719  1379 Vaheed Husain Abdul Vahid

993 720  1380 Umrav Jaynarayan Yadav

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1441 721  1381 Urmila Garg Rajesh Kumar Garg

504 722  1382 Raju Kiran Kalu Ram

135 723  1383 Rajveer Kaur Charan Jeet Singh

1017 724  1384 Kavita Garg Rajesh Garg

452 725  1386 Dayal Das Heman Das

1443 726  1388 Om Prakash Sinhal Nevand Ram

1004 727  1391 Mo. Aarif Sarajuddin

389 728  1392 Saiyad Babu Saiyad Kadar

511 729  1394 laxmi Singh Amar Singh

378 730  1396 Majid Hussain Abdul Rafiq

1315 731  1397 Jahid Hussain Mohd. Rafiq

974 732  1398 Anad Kumar Goyal  Tara Chand Goyal

1429 733  1400 Parikshit Suman Ramchandra Suman

1368 734  1401 Rajneesh Bansal Radhey Shyam Bansal

1024 735  1402 Vijay Singh Gordhan Lal

345 736  1404 Shyama Mittal Trilok Chand Mittal

1565 737  1406 Naveneet Kachhawa Rameshwar Lal Kachhawa

280 738  1407 Bhishm Kumar Gopal Das

1335 739  1408 Ramswaroop Chotu Lal

1527 740  1409 Brij Kishore yadav Nathuram Yadav

69 741  1410 Chandan Singh Tanwar Moti Lal

482 742  1411 Beenu Goyal Anand Goyal

1283 743  1412 Vijay Kumar Suresh Kumar

1349 744  1416 Ramchandra Rawat Girdhari Rawat

277 745  1417 Omprakash Tank Ramswaroop Tank

741 746  1418 Satish Tank Om Prakash Tank

158 747  1419 Mo. Irphan Abdul Wahid Kureshi

1245 748  1420 Anil Bansal Gulabchand

847 749  1425 Naurat Mali Suja Mali

SUCCESSFUL30 750  1428 Ram Singh Bhiva Ram

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.

Page 25 of 53 Design & Developed By: RajCOMP



Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER
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Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

619 751  1429 Satyanarayan Chotu Mali

1365 752  1432 Vinay Kumar Shyam Sundar

391 753  1435 Aarti Mehra Ratan Lal Mehra

1181 754  1436 Haroon Rashid Sukman Hakim

777 755  1437 Shyam Sundar Shobraj Mal

858 756  1438 Himanshu Pratap Singh Bheem Singh Khangarot

893 757  1439 Pooja Vishnu Kumar

339 758  1440 Hem Lata Kishan Chand

432 759  1441 Kishni Devi Bhugdomal

1169 760  1447 Kunj Bihari Yadav Harishchand Yadav

877 761  1448 Anita Mittal Pradeep Kumar Mittal

298 762  1450 Jitendra Kumar Pathriya Hukum Chand Pathriya

883 763  1451 Rashmi Fagna Gouri Shankar Fagna

270 764  1458 Tara Chand Nishan Das

1548 765  1459 Ankita Agarwal Rohit Kuamr

1505 766  1461 Prabha Goyal Giri Raj Goyal

968 767  1462 Shakuntala Devi Seetaram Gopal

797 768  1464 Ramesh Kumar Raghunath Sharma

1361 769  1466 Abdul Hafiz Abdul Razzaq

99 770  1467 Mohd. Aslam Ali Mohd. Akhtar Ali

310 771  1470 Dayawanti Nandkishore

816 772  1471 Naresh Bachnni Ishwardas

1321 773  1474 Santosh Devi Sinhal Vinod Sinhal

346 774  1476 Bherulal Chagan Lal

307 775  1477 Kalu Ram Jat Chhagna Ram

1247 776  1479 Nathu Lal nanak Ram Mehra

897 777  1484 Ramesh Chand Mittal Brij Mohan

911 778  1485 Prem Kumr Laharwani Motilal

1519 779  1486 Radha Devi Kisahn

681 780  1489 Amit Verma Poonam chand Verma

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

888 781  1490 Sunit Kumar Kishanchand Vadhwani

833 782  1491 Bhawna Agarwal Seetaram Agarwal

1089 783  1493 Ajay Jindal Munna Lal Jindal

705 784  1497 Sangeeta Singhal Ramesh Chand Singhal

1100 785  1498 Nirmal Kumar Hariom Mittal

SUCCESSFUL37 786  1499 Manish Satyanarayan

905 787  1500 Sapna Rajesh Tank

692 788  1503 Saroop Kanwar Hanuman Singh

140 789  1505 Kanmal Prajapat Jagdish Prasad

551 790  1506 Prashant Jadiya Prabu Dayal Jadiya

SUCCESSFUL18 791  1507 Seema Jadiya Prashant Jadiya

716 792  1511 Aabid Khurshid

1444 793  1512 Pramod Kumar Jagdish Prasad

638 794  1513 Moolchand Bhagwan Singh Yadav

1208 795  1515 Abdul Hakim Abdul Ajiz

690 796  1516 Mohd. Imram Mohd. Sayeed

SUCCESSFUL53 797  1517 Satyanarayan Yadav Ramchandra Yadav

710 798  1520 Jainumal Mirza Salim Ahmad

104 799  1521 Dooli Chand Kundal lal

227 800  1522 Pitamber Das Jetha Nand

510 801  1523 Gopal lal Narayan

1454 802  1524 Nikunj Bansal Ashok Kumar Bansal

1203 803  1525 Rajesh Kumar Lakhani Ramesh Chand Lakhani

282 804  1527 Vikram Singh Gogawat Jitendra Singh

80 805  1528 Gyanendra Kumar Garg Moti Lal Garg

801 806  1531 Sanjay Soni Champalal Soni

71 807  1539 Shivraj BAldevRam

1336 808  1540 Kailash Dayal Singh

1285 809  1541 Hemant Yadav Kailash Yadav

722 810  1542 Hemlata yadav Amarsing Yadav

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

289 811  1543 Mukesh Sharma Kaliash Chand Sharma

1160 812  1545 Archana Bansal Umesh Bansal

1377 813  1554 Vasim Raja Jamaluddin

1471 814  1555 Purshotam Das Kherajani Madhuman Kherajani

688 815  1556 Manish Garg Hukam Chand Garg

348 816  1558 Renu devi Anil Garg

448 817  1559 Mamta Devi Deepak Garg

643 818  1560 Maksud Ahmad Nabi Baksh

1496 819  1561 Mukesh Jain Bhagchand Jain

1309 820  1562 Naresh Kumar Ghan Shyam

433 821  1563 Nirmala Prakash Chand

114 822  1564 Abishek Maheshwari Vishnu Prakash Maheshwari

900 823  1565 Rajesh Kumar Rathi Bhanwarlal Rathi

626 824  1572 Mahesh Chandra Kanhiyalal

1228 825  1576 Mahaveer Prasad Tank Chotulal Tank

1028 826  1577 Sharmistha Tank Mahaveer Prasad Tank

566 827  1578 Bhaskar Kamal

922 828  1579 Govind Ram Sawal Das

778 829  1581 Sunita Khatri Sunil Khatri

543 830  1583 Anita tank Gautam Chand Tank

983 831  1586 Chandan Bala Lalchand

999 832  1587 Lekhram Luhar Manmohan

963 833  1588 Jitendra Luhar Manmohan

805 834  1589 Manmohan Luhar Hanuman Luhar

1091 835  1590 Bharat Singh Karan Singh Tanwar

450 836  1591 Indra Singh Shekhawat Chattu Singh

70 837  1592 Hansa Kanwar Arjun Singh

1384 838  1597 Rajnish Sharma Gopal Sharma

740 839  1599 Ramesh Harishchand

771 840  1602 Maya Ramesh

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1339 841  1603 Mumtaj Kha Ibrahim Kha

880 842  1604 Nazir Ahmed Khan Jais Mohammed

714 843  1605 Ashok Kumar Perumal

843 844  1607 Surendra Kumar jain Suraj Karan Jain

908 845  1609 Krishan Kumar Poonam Chand Sharma

809 846  1610 Islamuddin Karim Baksh

891 847  1614 Lalita Devi Gopal Lal

383 848  1615 Mohan Singh Rawat Bheem Singh

366 849  1618 Mukesh Malakar Nathu Ram Malakar

357 850  1621 Safi Khan Shankar Khan

818 851  1625 Choturam Bhairulal

522 852  1626 Vijendra Kumar Chiranjeet Lal Agarwal

1197 853  1627 Shakir Khan Lt. Sh. Mehmood Khan

1560 854  1628 Chotu Lal Khati Suraj Mal

459 855  1629 Vijay Kumar Agrawal Gyrasilal

1538 856  1631 Kalu Mohammad Abdul Saleem

1457 857  1632 Deepak Bansal Rameshwar Bansal

869 858  1633 Vikas Vaishnav Ramjilal Vaishnav

879 859  1634 Sangeeta Vaishnav Ramji Lal Vaishnav

62 860  1635 Kalawati Kailash Chand

1252 861  1636 Sadhana jain Anant Snehi

849 862  1637 Nidhi Jain Amit Jain

SUCCESSFUL8 863  1641 Niranjana Parihar Basanti Lal Parihar

1387 864  1646 Asfaq Ahmad Istiyak Ahmad

1188 865  1647 Govind Ram Cheepa Balu Ram

1110 866  1648 Bhanwri Devi Shivraj

202 867  1654 Khemchand Lekhumal

526 868  1655 Puneet Khemchand

1376 869  1657 Mahesh Ratanlal

1402 870  1658 Anjali Jenifar Pradeep Fedreek

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

177 871  1660 Meena Nehlani Ashok Nehlani

1409 872  1661 Laxman Bheru Lal

86 873  1662 Ashok Nehlalani Assu Mal

1558 874  1664 parmanand Devnani Bansimal

1132 875  1665 Roopchand Babani Ladharam Babani

636 876  1669 Jahir Ahmad Jadur Ahmad

1477 877  1671 Shilpa Dave Gopal Dave

668 878  1675 Annu Verma Vijay Kumar Verma

347 879  1676 Ram Prasad Jeevan Ram

712 880  1677 Munna Lal Mota Ram

237 881  1681 Modh. Raees Abdul Rashid

541 882  1683 Tejmal Agarwal Kaniyalal Agarwal

331 883  1685 Prahlad Singh Biram Singh

305 884  1690 Urmila Parashar Vishnu Dutt Parashar

853 885  1694 Prabha Soni Abhishek Gadwal

1414 886  1698 Ayjaj Abdul Rasheed

SUCCESSFUL25 887  1699 Mehboob Abdul Rasheed

201 888  1700 Rameshwar Aasa Ram

1351 889  1702 Daulat Ramdev

514 890  1703 Jitendar Sahu Ramchandra

866 891  1704 Kiran Balvand

SUCCESSFUL5 892  1706 Jaikishan Naresh Kumar

952 893  1707 Vinit Sharma Satyanarayan

324 894  1712 Bhuvneshkant Suryakant Sharma

428 895  1714 Rajendra Kumar Chandmal

648 896  1715 Rahul garg Rajendra Garg

1313 897  1716 Ram Narayan Garg Kalyan Mal garg

367 898  1717 Manoj Kumar Jain Ladulal Jain

1333 899  1719 Madhuri Harish Chand

1373 900  1721 Meenakshi Mehra Noratmal Mehra

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1452 901  1724 Anwar Khan Cheetar Khan

303 902  1726 Beena Sharma Omprakash Sharma

662 903  1727 Sarita Sen Paras Sen

217 904  1728 Manish Kumar Raghunandan

75 905  1731 Mo. Sartaj kashmir Mohammad

613 906  1732 Phool Kanwar Ganesha Singh

498 907  1733 Shakeela Maksud Ahmad

490 908  1736 Sharda Devi Ramswaroop

1202 909  1737 Preeti Hari Prasad

SUCCESSFUL13 910  1742 Surbhi Bansal Mahendra Kumar Bansal

133 911  1743 Kali Devi Kesar Singh

1078 912  1745 Abdul Aziz Mohd. Ibrahim

479 913  1747 Sudhir Aeran Suresh Chand

266 914  1748 Himmat Singh Ramswaroop Singh

456 915  1749 Abdul Rasheed Mohd.

1406 916  1750 Vinstan Kelvin Kelvin Keneth

1210 917  1753 Manoj Devani Roopchand Devani

650 918  1754 Dinesh Kumar Thakurdas

89 919  1756 Dilip Bhojwani Om Prakash Bhojwani

1272 920  1757 Moinuddin Mo. Aalam

991 921  1758 Asha Saini Lal Singh Saini

941 922  1761 Karima Ahmad

894 923  1762 Firoja Hussain Ali

836 924  1763 Pramod Kumar Kailash Chand

273 925  1764 Mastan Kathath Sayar

1330 926  1765 Hari Prasad Murli Dhar

565 927  1766 Mohd. Fareed Abdul Gaffur

674 928  1766 Asgar Ali Abbas Ali

254 929  1767 Chauth Mal Shankar Lal

868 930  1768 Kamla Yadav Surendra Singh Yadav

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1395 931  1772 manoj Kumar Kachru

584 932  1774 Sunita Kansal Sanjay Kumar Kansal

1423 933  1775 Mo. Akram Mo. Saddik

736 934  1776 Indra Devi Rajendra Singh

781 935  1777 Suman Devi Balkishan Sharma

863 936  1778 Dinesh Kumar Shankardas

817 937  1779 Badrilal Jat Hazarilal Jat

562 938  1780 Abdul Shameem Abdul Hakeem

672 939  1783 Maqbul Kuka Kathath

824 940  1785 Shweta Bansal Suresh Bansal

1006 941  1788 Saleem Majeetudeen

SUCCESSFUL6 942  1790 Santosh Purshotam Vaishnav

576 943  1791 Pushpa Lalsingh

1186 944  1792 Kaniz Begum Abdul Wahid Kureshi

387 945  1793 Shahnawaj Abdul Wahid Kureshi

1057 946  1794 Rajkumar Lalwani Kishan Chand Lalwani

1278 947  1795 Ram Kishore Jat Late Sh. Bhanwarlal

755 948  1796 Munna Lal Prajapati Mishri Lal Prajapati

1171 949  1797 Santosh Kumari jain Vimal Chand Jain

463 950  1798 Narayan Das Nathumal

934 951  1799 Sarika Sen Yogesh Kumar Sen

256 952  1800 Mohd. Haneef Nanne Miyan

846 953  1802 Kamla Devi Ghanshyam Das

574 954  1803 Yogesh Sharma Dayalchand sharma

251 955  1804 Dipti Mershama Jethanand

942 956  1805 Sunita Mahesh Kumawat

146 957  1806 Dhanraj Kumawat Mohanlal

1065 958  1807 Mahesh Kumawar Kishanlal Kumawat

1305 959  1808 Arun Kumawat Omprakash Kumawat

244 960  1809 Ronak Bansal Dinesh Bansal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

195 961  1811 Chatimati Manju Shubhash Chand

96 962  1813 Ajay Dadeech Rajendra Prasad

835 963  1814 Mo. Nafees Mo. Sharif

212 964  1815 Ramkishore Choudhary Sanwarlal Choudhary

1329 965  1816 Vijay Singh Bhanwar Singh

131 966  1818 Mahendra Singh Babu Lal

878 967  1819 Babu Khan Munna Khan

258 968  1820 Gulab Ray Dheerwani Tharu Mal

621 969  1821 Dharmendra Kumawat Babulal Kumawat

1067 970  1822 Vijay Lal Kumawat Babulal Kumawat

854 971  1827 Nathi Hans Raj

1042 972  1829 Anil Kumar Dheerwani Gulab Ray Dheerwani

1013 973  1830 Ravi Mehra Surendra Kumar

215 974  1833 Mo. Irphan Mo. Iqbal

1562 975  1837 Kishore Kumar Balani Kishanchand Balani

614 976  1839 Vijay Gurjar Mahesh Kumar Gurjar

800 977  1840 Rajkumar Jain Ratan Lal Jain

1304 978  1841 Nand Kishore Panwar Heera Lal Panwar

1531 979  1843 Mukesh Kumar Gurjar Harish Chand Gurjar

472 980  1844 Mohd. Imran Mohd. Ikbal

779 981  1847 Dinesh Kumar Mohanlal Ji

1131 982  1848 Raj Beejawat Ashok Beejawat

72 983  1850 Gangumal Thakurdas

1031 984  1851 Ashok Kishanlal

1345 985  1852 Rajendra Agarwal Kishan Lal Agarwal

1036 986  1853 Rajesh Kothari Bhagchand Kothari

1437 987  1855 Pawan Kumar Gurjar Rameshwar Lal Gurjar

1114 988  1856 Nawab Khan Noor Khan

179 989  1862 Imram Baig Mirza Anwar

1291 990  1864 Khushvant Ramdev Yadav

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

921 991  1865 RamCharan Mishri Lal

659 992  1866 Saroj Devi Jitendra Shankar Yadav

253 993  1869 Ravi Jethanand

1547 994  1871 Kiran Gaud Jagmohan Gaud

803 995  1872 Rajendra Singh Gurjar Laxman Gurjar

1196 996  1873 Pushpa Narayanlal tank

458 997  1877 Dinesh Kumar Mehra Nanakram

1310 998  1878 Hitesh Kumar Harish Kumar

1553 999  1886 Sukhram Rupa Ram

219 1000  1890 Himanshu Sharma Ramprasad Sharma

677 1001  1891 Usha Goyal Babulal Goyal

773 1002  1892 Ramkishan Prajapat Lt. Gokul Chand

SUCCESSFUL28 1003  1894 Sunita Gurjar Chandraprakash Gurjar

276 1004  1898 Lavina Laharwani Bhagwan Laharwani

830 1005  1899 Ritu Leharwani Rajesh Leharwani

1464 1006  1901 Lata Agarwal Ashok Kumar Agarwal

1071 1007  1902 narayan Vinod Kumar

780 1008  1906 Ramesh Singh Pooran Singh

97 1009  1907 Sikmal Daryani Dayaram Ji

590 1010  1909 Tarachand Prajapat Babulal Prajapat

190 1011  1910 Deepak Kumar Hot Chand

1475 1012  1915 Pappan Nissar Ahmed

205 1013  1917 Shailendra Kumar Sharma Babu Lal Sharma

74 1014  1918 Shanti Devi Ramswaroop

1537 1015  1920 Rajendra Saini Bhanwarlal Saini

117 1016  1921 Kamlesh Ramesh

698 1017  1922 Varsha Jain Sanjay Jain

1021 1018  1924 Sandeep jain Prem Chandra Jain

188 1019  1925 Sanjay Kumar jain Prem Chand Jain

1421 1020  1926 Niranjan Kumar Pathriya Kundan lal Pathriya

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1047 1021  1927 Poonam Singh Pathriya Ganesh lal Pathriya

1260 1022  1928 Fateh kanwar Jain Prem Chand Jain

1243 1023  1930 Mahesh Prasad Agarwal Kishanlal Agarwal

65 1024  1931 Naresh Bacchhani Nihal Chand Bacchhani

1225 1025  1933 Kamla Devi Harisingh Rajput

SUCCESSFUL47 1026  1934 Riyajuddin Nasiruddin

933 1027  1935 Ashok Kumar Lalwani Gopichand Ji

549 1028  1936 Gyna Prakash Dadich Ramgopal Dadich

772 1029  1937 Pawan Kumar Sharma Omprakash Sharma

329 1030  1939 Chiranji Lal Sharma Gauri Shankar Sharma

886 1031  1944 Vidhya Devi Ashok Kumar

680 1032  1945 Monika Korani Ishwardas Korani

912 1033  1948 Kiran Soni Pushkar Lal Soni

1127 1034  1949 Rohit Gurjar Banshi Lal Gurjar

703 1035  1950 Mehphool NADIR Kha

127 1036  1952 Prakash Chand Lt. Sh. Miloomal

666 1037  1955 Devkaran Gurjar Soji Gurjar

333 1038  1958 Manish Kumar Brahamanand Mittal

718 1039  1959 Kamal Badgurjar Laxman Badgurjar

914 1040  1960 Asha Agrawal Suresh Agrawal

155 1041  1961 Arjun Singh Shambu

175 1042  1962 Hardev Gurjar Bhagna Gurjar

1195 1043  1965 Bhawar Lal Bhagwan Ram

687 1044  1966 Nituj Sharma Ramesh Chand Sharma

1166 1045  1969 Abhishek Dadeech Satyanarayan Sharma

752 1046  1972 Chandra Kanta Gopal Lal

717 1047  1973 Anita Devi Gyanchand Garg

364 1048  1974 Anil Kumar Jindal Trilok Kumar Jindal

1269 1049  1977 Nisha Devi Iswar Kumar Bhojwani

823 1050  1978 Gajendra Goyal Mahesh Goyal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

247 1051  1979 Shalini harish Kumar

1129 1052  1981 Gulab Chand Bhojumal

1526 1053  1982 Kavita Gulab Chand

761 1054  1984 Arun Sharma Jagdish Prasad Sharma

1463 1055  1986 Sinnu Kanwar Raghunath

1227 1056  1988 Santosh Kanwar Satyanarayan Singh

SUCCESSFUL24 1057  1989 Kaliash Chand Gangaram

414 1058  1991 Dinesh Kumar kailash Chand Joshi

531 1059  1993 Vimla Gajendra Kumar

156 1060  1994 Jetha Nand Rangwani Assandas Rangwani

620 1061  1995 Hemlata Chablani Anand Kumar

567 1062  1998 Pappu Kanwar Govind Singh

1044 1063  2001 Barji Ramdev

802 1064  2002 Radha Krishan Sharma Rameshwar Prasad Sharma

SUCCESSFUL36 1065  2003 Sunil Kumar Jain Manak Chand Jain

169 1066  2004 Santosh Gupta nand Kumar

907 1067  2005 Mamta Jain Virendra Kumar jain

1536 1068  2006 Teekam Chand Pusaram

83 1069  2007 Satish Kumar Gurjar Trilok chand Gurjar

1105 1070  2008 Irshad Sayyed Kesar Ali

1461 1071  2010 Ajit Kumar Jain Mahaveer Prasad Jain

1383 1072  2012 Meena Rajkumar

265 1073  2014 Hema Tekchandani Chandra Prakash

1559 1074  2015 Mohammad Salim Mohammad

1041 1075  2017 Rajesh Waswani Dayal Das

164 1076  2018 Santosh Nath Gamer Nath

68 1077  2019 Purshottam Khandelwal Narayan Lal

445 1078  2020 Ashok Kumar Sen Madan lal Sen

200 1079  2021 Nandlal Kundan Mal

1557 1080  2022 Jitendra Nath Kachra Nath Ji

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1016 1081  2023 Indra Kumari Om Prakash

1211 1082  2025 Devkinandan Khandelwal Purshottam Khandelwal

746 1083  2027 Damodar Chawla Nandlal Chawla

695 1084  2028 Akhilesh Saxena Bharat lal Saxena

1066 1085  2029 Manoj Kumar Khandelwal Purshotam Khandelwal

351 1086  2031 Rajendra Khandelwal Dhanna Lal Khandelwal

984 1087  2032 Beena Chaudhary Hari Om

1095 1088  2033 Om Prakash Bhagwan Das

864 1089  2034 Deepak Saxena Lokeshwar Nath Saxena

235 1090  2036 Chandraprakash Lt. Gopal Lal Soni

136 1091  2040 Topan Das Parsumal

985 1092  2042 Kaniyalal Yadav Shiv Baksh Yadav

600 1093  2043 Ram yadav Gopichand yadav

896 1094  2044 Kaluram Yadav Kanaram Yadav

1326 1095  2045 Swapnita Singhal Santosh Kumar Singhal

1101 1096  2047 Sureshchand Jain Ummed Mal Jain

1412 1097  2048 Padma Khemchand

552 1098  2049 Anil Kumar Khemchand

187 1099  2050 Rajiv Bindal Ganesh Govind Bindal

936 1100  2051 Shahida Parveen Babu Khan

355 1101  2052 Kalpesh Buch Kirit Kuamr Buch

857 1102  2054 Rukhab Chand Sen Ghewar Ram Sen

147 1103  2062 Santosh Kumar Roy Nityanand Nand Roy

1230 1104  2066 Hari Singh Rawat Lalsingh Rawat

93 1105  2067 Kamla Devi Sawai Singh

1237 1106  2068 Suda Yadav Hanuman Yadav

268 1107  2071 Kishan Lal Soni Madan Lal Soni

1288 1108  2072 Manju Bala Yadav Jitendra Yadav

417 1109  2073 Damodar Lal Goyal Ramji Lal Goyal

1281 1110  2075 Sheela Kanwar Bhagwat Singh

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

720 1111  2080 Rehana Amjad Khan

1520 1112  2082 Kanta Devi Giriraj Prasad Sharma

SUCCESSFUL1 1113  2083 Rajesh Madan Lal

1212 1114  2085 Suraj Kanwar Murli Kanwar

SUCCESSFUL15 1115  2086 Mohhmad Ismail Mohd. Yaseen

686 1116  2087 Mohammad Ali Mohd. Yaseen

548 1117  2088 Mustafa Kamal Mohd. Ismail

111 1118  2092 Lalit Ganwani Khoobchand Ganwani

493 1119  2093 Rajeev Ganwani Udavsas Ganwani

467 1120  2094 Anil Ganwani Khoobchand Ganwani

1512 1121  2097 Malddin Kanhaiya lal

1118 1122  2098 Rakesh Kumar Gupta Hari Shankar Gupta

1299 1123  2099 Deepa Naresh Kumar

635 1124  2100 Kailash Ugma

371 1125  2102 Hari Singh Bhanwar Lal

1052 1126  2103 Geeta Kanhiyalal

585 1127  2104 Dharmendra Kumar Devandas Ji

166 1128  2105 naurat Mal Gyan Chand Nahar

970 1129  2106 Mahendra Singh lal Singh

956 1130  2108 Badri Lal Lt. Mohal Lal

159 1131  2109 Chanda Devi Kishan Singhal

1484 1132  2110 Daya Rupani Nanakram Rupani

1295 1133  2112 Som Dutt Tank  Bihari Lal Tank

338 1134  2113 Kamla Shivraj

449 1135  2114 Narendra Kumar Chetandas

605 1136  2116 Parmeshwarlal Khemdas

1268 1137  2117 Rama Khandelwal Manoj Khandelwal

988 1138  2119 Lalit Kumar Kishanlal

861 1139  2121 Satish Kumar Tank Bhanwarlal Tank

609 1140  2127 Dinesh Kumar Goyal Suryaprakash Goyal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

157 1141  2129 Sandip Patni Ratanlal Patni

713 1142  2131 Anil Kumar Mehtab Chand

517 1143  2133 Gandhi Devi Narayan Singh Rawat

1240 1144  2134 Asha Keswani Prakash

895 1145  2135 Naresh Verma Mohan Lal Verma

700 1146  2136 Vandana Prajapat Murli Manethia

1467 1147  2137 Mo. Irphan Kureshi Mo. Ikram Khureshi

751 1148  2139 Amit Panwar Bhopal Singh Panwar

794 1149  2141 Jagat Singh Pratap Singh

373 1150  2142 Pratap Singh Nahar Singh

375 1151  2145 Sanwarlal Bhambi Pokar Lal

1543 1152  2147 Jitendra Singh Shankar Singh

485 1153  2150 Rajkumar Dharmdas

1103 1154  2151 Harish Kumar Phoolwani Anand Mal

1048 1155  2154 Deepak Chaubey kailash Chand Chaubey

161 1156  2157 Dinesh Kumar Jindal Chandmal Jindal

438 1157  2160 Mahaveer Kumar Somani Radheyshyam Somani

1190 1158  2161 Dhanraj Choudhary Mangilal

603 1159  2162 Geeta Ramesh Kumar

1430 1160  2165 Suresh Chand Vaishnav Ram Dayal

1286 1161  2168 Prakash Jadiya Seetaram Jadiya

1220 1162  2170 Sanjay Gurjar Rameshwar Lal

1495 1163  2173 Sushila Devi Suresh Prakash

1106 1164  2176 kailash Chand Tailor Ramkaran

272 1165  2177 Keshar Devi Kailash Chand Tailor

1040 1166  2178 Kuldeep Tailor Kailash Chand Tailor

1280 1167  2179 Rajni Tailor Kuldeep Tailor

1544 1168  2181 Rajiya Shekh Najru Ullah

1022 1169  2182 Jagdish Prasad Agarwal Bhanwar Lal

783 1170  2183 Indra Goyal Jagdish Prasad Agarwal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

110 1171  2184 Prashant Kumar Satya Prakash

393 1172  2186 Mini Jha Krishn Dev Jha

1287 1173  2187 Mansi Sewaramani Kapil Sewaramani

242 1174  2188 Savita Rajendra Sewaramani

917 1175  2189 Ravi Kumar Devandas

785 1176  2191 Seema Kanwar Bhagwan Singh

320 1177  2192 Vikas saini Tara Chand Sen

507 1178  2193 Pushpa Devi Kishorelal

424 1179  2194 Jarina Bano Shokat Ali

906 1180  2197 Shubash Chand Amar Chand

658 1181  2198 Madhu Devi Shubash Chand

1448 1182  2199 Pawan Lalwani Vasudev

1204 1183  2201 Anant Kumar Poonam Chand Sharma

1426 1184  2202 narendra Kumar Sharma Poonam Chand Sharma

1353 1185  2203 Chetna Saini Mahaveer Prasad Saini

408 1186  2204 Shanti Devi Heera Lal

955 1187  2206 Om Kanwar Mahendra Singh

160 1188  2207 Amit Kumar Ram Chandra Mehra

369 1189  2212 Bismilla Cheetar KhaN

361 1190  2216 Sushila Devkaran

1178 1191  2219 Mohd. Idrees Mohd. Sharif

1386 1192  2220 Najma Begum Makbul

78 1193  2225 Sartaj Bano Jahir Ahmad

1125 1194  2226 Bhagchand Mehra Kishan Lal Mehra

184 1195  2227 Raju Shobraj Mal

708 1196  2228 Kamlesh Jasraj

409 1197  2232 Kalu Ram Chaudahry Polu Ram Chaudhary

495 1198  2233 Tara Chand Narayan jat

1404 1199  2235 Sharwan Singh Rawat Kaila Singh Rawat

246 1200  2236 Premi Devi Kaila Singh

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1523 1201  2237 Mamta Goswami Dinesh Puri Goswami

1303 1202  2238 Bhawari Devi Vishambhar Puri

1324 1203  2239 Padam Kumar Gagu Mal

1468 1204  2242 Priyanka Arora Sushma Arora

946 1205  2243 Shankar Lal Preetam Das

882 1206  2244 Lata Devi Shankar Lal

245 1207  2247 Subash Chand Chiranji Lal

1207 1208  2248 Deepak Kumar Gurumukh Das

958 1209  2249 Vinod Kumar Chiranjilal

SUCCESSFUL22 1210  2254 Laxman Das Parwani Narayan Das

1490 1211  2255 Ritesh Saini Rampal Saini

317 1212  2256 Mukesh Saini Rampal Saini

1415 1213  2258 Bhanwar Kanwar Dashrath

SUCCESSFUL58 1214  2263 Mohammad Rafi Mohammad Shafi

429 1215  2264 Godawari Devi Radhakrishan Dulani

725 1216  2265 Asha Agrawal Bhagwan Das

377 1217  2266 Tulsi Laxman Dulani

1524 1218  2267 Kavita Yadav Murlidhar Yadav

341 1219  2270 Salmuddin Lt. Abdul Salam

1312 1220  2271 Vijay Mohan Mathur Lalit Mohan Mathur

138 1221  2276 Harish Chand Kulwani Aamal Das Kulwani

841 1222  2277 Madan Lal Chotu LAl

488 1223  2278 Raju Omprakash Sharma

1241 1224  2279 Dinesh Kumar Manohar Lal

898 1225  2281 Shabana Sayeed Sayeed Babu

447 1226  2283 Asfak Ahmad Kalil Ahmad

1037 1227  2288 Prakash Chand Kungumal

SUCCESSFUL11 1228  2289 Babu Lal Soni Gordhan Lal Soni

233 1229  2290 Mahim Shrigi Madanlal Shringi

162 1230  2291 Anil Kumar Telu Mal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II
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AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1480 1231  2294 Virendra Kuamr Madan Gopal

189 1232  2296 Rajesh Kumar Shivan Das

924 1233  2297 Narayan Das Pamnani Vasudev Pamnani

194 1234  2298 Gayatri Ramesh chand 
Pamnani

Ramesh chand Pamnani

416 1235  2299 Dilip Kumar Vasumal Chandwani

533 1236  2300 Gordhan Mangna Ji

1209 1237  2301 Ishwari Kherajani Khobchand

321 1238  2302 Prarthana Jitesh Agarwal

1170 1239  2303 Akbar Ali Illhabaksh

440 1240  2304 Mohd. Shafi Akbar Ali

264 1241  2305 Mohd. Rafeek Hussain

304 1242  2306 Mohd. Suwatin Mohd. Hussain

186 1243  2307 Mamta Kanaram

1435 1244  2313 Dinesh laxmi narayan

607 1245  2315 Anjana Ravindara

640 1246  2316 Nishant Maheshwari Awalal

1381 1247  2317 Vijay Dhadeech Mahaveer Prasad

1440 1248  2318 Murlidhar Maheshwari Jaikishan Maheshwari

446 1249  2319 Sharda Devi Dinesh

1539 1250  2320 Priyanka Maheshwari Lavesh

59 1251  2321 Shiv Prasad Jai kishan

564 1252  2322 Mayank Maheshwari Anil Kumar

1418 1253  2323 Shubhash Chand Khangwal Bhanwarlal

1155 1254  2324 Ashok Kumar Yadav Umrav Singh Yadav

95 1255  2325 Rukhsana Abdul Wahid

1366 1256  2326 Anil Anand Verma Rajkumar Verma

1267 1257  2328 Shabbir Ahmad Chand Mohammad

278 1258  2329 nahar Singh Narendra Singh

1183 1259  2330 Suresh Sharma Roopchand Sharma

1497 1260  2331 Mahima Maheshwari Ashok Kumar Kacholiya

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

64 1261  2332 Kishan Gopal Tela Shivraj Tela

731 1262  2334 Satish Kumar Nirmal Kumar Cheepa

267 1263  2336 Anju yadav Om Prakash yadav

SUCCESSFUL3 1264  2338 Madhu Bansal Ramesh Chandra Bansal

1177 1265  2340 Ummed Singh Rawat Bhanwar Singh Rawat

216 1266  2341 Mamta Jain Satish Kumar jain

223 1267  2343 Shahbudeen Falemudeen

788 1268  2345 Vikas Kumawat Kanhiyalal Kumawat

1206 1269  2346 Anuradha Mehra Puneet Mehra

1534 1270  2347 mahesh yadav Karan Singh Yadav

1051 1271  2348 Dinesh yadav Karan Singh

537 1272  2349 Aarju Chandra Prakash

209 1273  2355 Geeta Devi Hari Krishna Dutta

318 1274  2356 Narendra Kumar Sahu Ram Gopal Sahu

1354 1275  2358 Shakur Khan Cheeta Rehman

1102 1276  2359 Manjur Kha Munnu Kha

230 1277  2360 maqbool Kha Munnu Kha

128 1278  2361 Islamuddin Abdul Sattar

1140 1279  2363 Mohd. Anwar Kureshi Mohd. Hussaina

939 1280  2364 Ravi Choudhary Dharmvir Singh

1343 1281  2371 Salim Mohammad babu Khan

457 1282  2376 Jalalluddin Ishaq

464 1283  2379 Prithviram Laukar Bhanwarlal

420 1284  2380 Mukesh Kumar Prajapati Jethmal Prajapati

641 1285  2381 Ghanshyamdas Sindhi Mahadevmal Sindhi

1476 1286  2385 Mahesh Pareek Vallabh pareek

887 1287  2386 Aditya Pareek Om Prakash Pareek

770 1288  2388 Ramniwas Choudhary Jeevan Ram Choudhary

451 1289  2389 Ramratan Jat Sugna Jat

1370 1290  2392 Jora Kathat Mithu Kathat

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD
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AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

586 1291  2393 Girdhari Jethwani Leeram Jethwani

480 1292  2396 Ramavtar Mundra Kailash Chandra

1098 1293  2398 Narendra Kumar Rao Gajanand Rao

1459 1294  2399 Shyam Lal Pathariya Keval Ram Pathariya

1094 1295  2400 Manish pathariya Kishan Lal

1420 1296  2402 Sawarlal Hanuman Prasad

1070 1297  2406 Girish Kumar Ratan Lal

1234 1298  2407 Krishna Tela Om Prakash Tela

76 1299  2408 Poonam Joshi Sudhir Joshi

236 1300  2412 Praveen Verma Mahendra Verma

1238 1301  2413 Ashok Kumar Jogwani Bhojumal

875 1302  2414 Naresh Kumar Durgaprasad

1162 1303  2415 Kaniyalal Gurjar Nathulal

899 1304  2416 Maya Devi Chetan Das

536 1305  2417 Prahlad Tela Kalyan Mal Tela

1128 1306  2420 Mo. Salim Abdul Shakur

962 1307  2424 Mehar Bano Altaf Husain

730 1308  2425 Mehtab Hussain Salamuddin

1510 1309  2426 Wahid Abdul Rashid

436 1310  2427 Praveen Kumar Jindal Satish Kumar Jindal

399 1311  2429 Manju Devi Ashok Kumar

810 1312  2440 Kamal Kishore Inani Ramniwas Innani

1249 1313  2442 Narendra Kumar Pratap Ram

601 1314  2443 Nirmala Devi Soni Tara Chand Soni

976 1315  2452 Maya Bhagwani Laxman Bhagwani

1474 1316  2453 Kamal Kumar Tirath Das Kajnani

1348 1317  2454 Bhagwan Das Najwani Topandas Najwani

306 1318  2455 Amar Singh Neel Om Prakash Neel

1254 1319  2456 Gopal Krishna Sharma Narayan Lal

618 1320  2459 Peeyush Jain Shriyas

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

124 1321  2460 Ganga Devi Heera Lal Keswani

1150 1322  2462 Dinesh Kumar Mangi Lal

121 1323  2467 Ritu Jaswani Ghanshyam Jaswani

335 1324  2468 Jay Kumar Jaswani Prem Chand Jaswani

255 1325  2472 Laxman Das Vishan Das

873 1326  2475 Nanak Jethwani Leeram Jethwani

521 1327  2478 Bhagwan Das Ayal Das Kulwani

475 1328  2479 Manish Prakash Chand

1337 1329  2488 Govind Singh parihar hari lal parihar

221 1330  2494 Salim Ahemad Bashir

376 1331  2495 manish Jain Bhagchand Jain

903 1332  2496 Laxmi Devi Ranjeet Singh

840 1333  2499 Gangaram Ghanshyam Das

534 1334  2500 Ram Kunwar Gokal

410 1335  2502 Naveen Kumar Pathriya Phool Chand Pathriya

225 1336  2503 Dinesh Vaishnav Bahnwar Lal Vaishnav

1003 1337  2506 Devendra Singh Bhanwar Singh Rathod

1133 1338  2509 Vikram Ramchandani Nand Lal Ramchandani

61 1339  2519 Chandni Rawat Pratapsingh Rawat

385 1340  2521 Rajesh Kriplani Arjun Das Kriplani

738 1341  2522 Chetan Prakash Tulsani M.R. Tulsani

995 1342  2523 Iqbal Singh Baldev Singh

165 1343  2527 Jitendra Singh Rathore Sajjan Singh Rathore

1456 1344  2529 kavita Babani Govind Ram babani

931 1345  2531 Mastan Kha Aamir Kha

286 1346  2532 Sanjay kumar garg Jagdish Prasad garg

398 1347  2536 Dipanshu Garg Yashwant Kumar

862 1348  2541 Naresh Kumar Lt. Satyanarayan

1045 1349  2548 Imtiyaj Niyaz Ahmad

1482 1350  2549 Nitin Singhal Trilok Chand Singhal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II
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AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

183 1351  2551 Ragvendra Pareek Satyanaran Pareek

757 1352  2552 Deepak Pareek Satyanaran Pareek

434 1353  2553 Ripudaman Pareek Satyanaran Pareek

1493 1354  2554 Shokat Ansari Mohammed Jamal

143 1355  2555 Kishanlal Gurjar Bairulal Gurjar

88 1356  2556 Koyal Devi Bhanwar Lal

937 1357  2558 Usha Balkishan Pathriya

959 1358  2563 Kamal Kumar Longwani Suganchand longwani

1554 1359  2564 Pushpa Devi Om Prakash

702 1360  2566 Mitali Lalit

848 1361  2567 Lalit Tolani Laxman Das

1293 1362  2568 Poornima Sharma Rajeshdra kumar sharma

180 1363  2572 manoj Patharia Durga Lal patharia

492 1364  2574 Rupesh Khatri Khem Chand

654 1365  2576 Mandeep Kaur Balveer Singh

105 1366  2577 Bhagchand Sanwal Das

231 1367  2579 Bhawani Shankar Poonam Chand

1199 1368  2584 Kishore Kumar Ramchandani Kishan Chand

1320 1369  2585 Purshottam Sharma Dinesh Kumar Sharma

1153 1370  2586 Deepa Lt. Brijesh Kumar

516 1371  2587 Rajesh Kumar Ramprasad Prajapat

822 1372  2588 Arun Kumar Ramprasad Prajapat

443 1373  2589 Sharda Rawat Laxman Singh

509 1374  2590 Rajendra Soni Bansi Lal Soni

890 1375  2592 Meenakshi Soni Rajendra Soni

1410 1376  2593 Draupadi Kashyap Dinesh Kumar

589 1377  2594 Bhom Singh Kishan Singh

1180 1378  2596 Abhishek Jain Ashok Kumar Jain

316 1379  2597 Kailash Chand Raigar Sohan Lal

1194 1380  2601 Virendra Singh Om Prakash

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1165 1381  2604 Hemant Kumar Sahu Ramkishan

838 1382  2606 Shriniwas Kishanlal

1035 1383  2608 Nirmala Soni Ram Prasad Soni

660 1384  2609 Naresh Kumar Gehimal

1079 1385  2610 Bhageshwari Naresh Kumar

SUCCESSFUL23 1386  2611 Bhanu Kumar Naresh Kumar

1325 1387  2612 Ramadevi lalit Kumar Sen

647 1388  2620 Bhagchand Chhaganlal

SUCCESSFUL57 1389  2623 Rajendra Singh Rathore Karan Singh Rathore

558 1390  2624 mahendra Singh Rathore Karan Singh Rathore

478 1391  2627 Vinita Soni bajrang Soni

1174 1392  2629 Nahar Singh Bahadur Singh

747 1393  2635 Mushtaq Ahemad Mo. Sharif

1494 1394  2636 Sunita Sharma Hemendra Garg

885 1395  2637 Hansraj Gyarsilal

515 1396  2640 Harish Kumar Soni Fateh lal

311 1397  2642 Vikas Kumar jain Prakash Chand jain

568 1398  2644 Kedar Singh Fateh Lal mahavar

852 1399  2647 nasir Hussain Abdul Gani

288 1400  2650 Anisa Khatun Nazir Ahmed Khan

1093 1401  2651 Salman Khan Nazir Ahmed Khan

527 1402  2652 Khushbu Chouhan Rajesh Chouhan

1173 1403  2654 Anil Tank Ramesh Chand

92 1404  2655 Pukhraj Jeevan Ram

784 1405  2658 Bhanu Pratap Ramdayal Jaiswar

910 1406  2659 Kishanlal Gyanchandani Ishwardas Gyanchandani

715 1407  2664 Govind Ram Sen Ramlal Sen

1049 1408  2665 laxmi Soni Naveen Soni

1382 1409  2668 Monika Verma Ashok Kumar Verma

442 1410  2675 Kamlesh Mantri Shivcharan Mantri

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

831 1411  2676 Prem lata jain Vimal Chand jain

109 1412  2677 Dinesh Kumar Jain Vimal Chand jain

1161 1413  2678 Neeraj Kumar Ishwardas

1059 1414  2679 Rashmi Garg padam Chand Garg

774 1415  2680 Ranjeet Singh Kathat Gheesa Kathat

1092 1416  2681 Deva Cheeta Rehman Cheeta

1032 1417  2682 Lalita Joshi Mukesh Joshi

123 1418  2684 Jayda Bano Jakir Hussain

734 1419  2695 Rajkumar Brahamdutt Sharma

300 1420  2696 Naresh Kumar Rangaldas Rohida

470 1421  2699 Omprakash Gupta Ramkishan Gupta

923 1422  2704 Rajkamal Ramkaran Prajapati

693 1423  2705 pappu Singh Gokul Singh

1316 1424  2706 Sukhdev Jat Sujanmal

964 1425  2709 Dindayal Lt. Jai Kishan

743 1426  2710 Govind Narayan Maheshwari Jai Kishan

1046 1427  2711 Mukesh Kumar Rajendra Kumar Verma

629 1428  2714 Sunita Jain Ashok Kumar Jain

787 1429  2715 Sheweta Jain Ashok Kumar Jain

627 1430  2716 Goldi Jain Ashok Kumar Jain

1184 1431  2717 Manisha Jain Manoj Kumar Jain

SUCCESSFUL9 1432  2720 Anil Mehrani Rajhumal Mehrani

535 1433  2721 Kishan Kumar Bhagwan Das

484 1434  2722 Harish Kumar Bhagwan Das

1239 1435  2728 Naveen Yadav Chandmal Yadav

261 1436  2729 Sunita Hingorani Tulsi Das

309 1437  2733 Lokesh Bhatiya Manohar Lal Bhatiya

106 1438  2735 Harsh Bhatiya Manohar Lal Bhatiya

SUCCESSFUL39 1439  2737 Krishna Kumar Bhatiya Manohar Lal Bhatiya

1120 1440  2738 Ashok Khanchandani Anup Kumar

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1296 1441  2742 Rajkumar Sadhwani Dodamal Sadhwani

116 1442  2744 Hotchand Chiman Lal

1182 1443  2745 Sandhya Ramchand

1378 1444  2746 Sanjay Gurbani Girdhari lal

441 1445  2747 Manish Somani Premsukh Somani

SUCCESSFUL31 1446  2751 Ankita Asudani Prakash Asudani

997 1447  2752 Rashmi Asudani Heera Asudani

1401 1448  2757 Pradeep Kumar  Chugh Somnath Chogh

1064 1449  2760 Mehul Kumar Pathak Pankaj Pathak

998 1450  2761 Kirit Bhai Vagela Shankar Bhai

728 1451  2764 Vinod Kumar Jay Kumar

196 1452  2765 Bhagwan Das Khemnani Dharmdas Khemnani

SUCCESSFUL55 1453  2766 Kavita Devi Sukhdev Ji

494 1454  2767 Pushpa Varandmal

1319 1455  2768 Pansi Devi Sharma Late Sh. Prakash Chand Sharma

1232 1456  2769 Meera Sharma Govind Sharam Sharma

1522 1457  2772 Govind Sahay Goyal Damodar Prasad

637 1458  2774 Laxmi Devi Prahlad Ram

593 1459  2776 Yogendra Singh Dalpat singh

1506 1460  2779 Chotu singh Boda Singh

919 1461  2780 Chandra Prakash Bhagwan Das

961 1462  2781 Hema Jaman Das

1431 1463  2782 Jagdish Chandra Narayan Das

354 1464  2783 Vineet Kumar Kishore Kumar

957 1465  2784 Urmila Aseri Gauri Shankar Aseri

667 1466  2786 Geeta Ramswaroop

1338 1467  2787 Bhag Chand jangid jagan nath jangid

1029 1468  2792 Pooja Nankani Mohanlal Nankani

1039 1469  2793 Nandkishore Yadav Salag Ram Yadav

1205 1470  2794 Parvesh Vaswani Ramesh Kumar Vaswani

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

302 1471  2795 Menka Adwani Hitesh Adwani

506 1472  2796 Jaywanti Ramchand Vaswani

935 1473  2801 Kamal Vidhani Shankarlal Vidhani

248 1474  2802 Shobraj Aswani Premchand Aswani

1432 1475  2803 Narehdra Gyanani Preetamdas Ji

469 1476  2805 Harish Kumar Bulani Premchand Bulani

1055 1477  2807 Surendra Aswani Premchand Aswani

337 1478  2810 Nirmal Kumar Variyani Tulsi Das Variyani

439 1479  2811 Narayan Singh Mishri Singh

460 1480  2812 Dinesh Kumar Mishri Singh

867 1481  2816 Pinky Totwani mahesh Kumar Totwani

881 1482  2818 Ramgopal Maheshwari Lt. Ramrai Maheshwari

871 1483  2819 maya Devi Om Prakash

1282 1484  2820 Ramswaroop Raghunath Singh

139 1485  2822 Surendra Mohan Sharma Brij Mohan Sharma

421 1486  2823 Krishan Kumar Bhawar Lal Sharma

1030 1487  2824 Ganesh Kumar Agarwal Laxminarayan

171 1488  2826 Kamrudeen Rasa Khan

206 1489  2827 Nanuram Chodhary Magnaram Chodhary

1137 1490  2828 Vikram Singh Thakur Ved Prakash

SUCCESSFUL38 1491  2832 Chhaganlal Chodhary Samratha Chodhary

856 1492  2833 Ramswaroop Chodhary Radhakishan

503 1493  2842 Sumitra Dilip Singh

1550 1494  2845 Kailash Chand Garg Hukamchand Garg

222 1495  2846 Sampati Ladhu Kha

153 1496  2847 Saddam Bahadur Shyar Mohammad

356 1497  2848 Nathulal Mali Lt. Hemchand

1488 1498  2849 Rehana Bano Iqbal Khan

870 1499  2852 Supriya Maheshwari Anil Kumar

396 1500  2853 Himanshu yadav Suresh Kumar yadav

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

101 1501  2855 Komal Chand Nathu Ram

1379 1502  2857 Bharti Devi Mohandas Korani

834 1503  2863 Jeevraj Prajapati Kanaram

108 1504  2864 Kailash Chand Prajapati Kanaram

592 1505  2865 Kailash Chand Vaishnav Rameshwar Prasad

960 1506  2873 Abdul Jahid Mustafa Khan

1191 1507  2874 Bharat Kumar Sen Chuttan Lal Sen

1116 1508  2876 Girish Kumar Pathriya Sumer Singh Pathriya

150 1509  2877 Kaushal Gurnani Devilal Gurnani

379 1510  2882 Tikam Das Jiyani Laxman Das

624 1511  2883 Lalit Goyal Dalpat Raj

SUCCESSFUL40 1512  2884 Deepak Kumar Teekam Chand

876 1513  2885 Sanjay Kherajani Shankarlal

1099 1514  2886 Devanand Arjundas

570 1515  2891 Rajesh Sharma Shivji Sharma

299 1516  2894 Prabu Singh Manna Ji Rawat

1012 1517  2895 Kamla Phoolchand

501 1518  2896 Urmila Kakani Prem Kishan Kakani

1556 1519  2897 Daya Devi Rama Sharma Sharma

851 1520  2898 Girdhari Mulani Ramchand Mulani

842 1521  2900 Mahaveer Sen Hangami Lal Sen

1117 1522  2901 Lekhumal Kevalramani Ramchandra

234 1523  2903 Yashwant Mal Mehta Kishoremal Mehta

1124 1524  2904 Bhagchand Ramkaran

545 1525  2905 Snehlata Maheshwari Omprakash Maheshwari

SUCCESSFUL29 1526  2906 Rajesh Singh Chouhan Man Singh Chouhan

1076 1527  2910 Rukmani Devi Purshotam Sharma

1192 1528  2911 Himanshu Agarwal Ganesh Kumar

322 1529  2912 Snehlata Agarwal Ganesh Kumar Agarwal

1301 1530  2914 J.A. Baptist J.M. Baptist

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

628 1531  2916 Prem Kanwar Surehdra Singh

1318 1532  2917 Dhanpurna Vaishnav Dinesh Vaishnav

1509 1533  2918 Ibrahim Khan Nasir Khan

238 1534  2920 Mohd. Sadeek Mohd. Saleem

1085 1535  2921 Mohit Singh Hanuman Singh

SUCCESSFUL26 1536  2925 Omprakash Mohanlal

685 1537  2926 Shokeen Khan Sattar Khan

595 1538  2927 Sanjay Verma Heera Lal Verma

1224 1539  2928 Aruna Verma Sanjay Verma

972 1540  2929 Sultan Mo. Salim

1026 1541  2931 Nimba Devi Ramesh Chand

598 1542  2932 Rajendra Kumar Sankhla Vijay Sankhala

744 1543  2933 Rohit Kumar Sankhala Rajendra Kumar Sankhla

1215 1544  2934 Vinita Sahani Chandraprakash

767 1545  2943 Gordhandas Ishwardas

SUCCESSFUL43 1546  2944 Uttam Chand Dinesh Kumar Sharma

979 1547  2946 Afsana Bano Haidar Ali Kathat

1306 1548  2947 Yogita Mangal Budiprakash Mangal

208 1549  2948 Jaydev Mirchumal

865 1550  2951 Mukesh Prajapat Roopchand Prajapat

1256 1551  2952 Sumit Kumar Malpani Govind Kumar Malpani

938 1552  2953 Kishore Tarachandani Dalumal

390 1553  2960 Prem singh Chouhan Shankar Singh

SUCCESSFUL41 1554  2963 Bhanwarlal Hangamilal

594 1555  2966 Ramprasad Mangilal

60 1556  2968 Rabaani Sultan Abrar Ahmad

1164 1557  2970 Virendra Kumar Vyas Ramchandra Vyas

141 1558  8007 Munirudeen A. Hamid

723 1559  8008 Masrudeen Munirudeen

1258 1560  8009 Jaiveer Singh Ishwar singh

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salar

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

1455 1561  8010 Krishana Bharat Singh

1449 1562  8011 Jagdish Prasad Sharma Ram Kumar Sharma

1394 1563  8012 Rukmanand Saini Bhagirath Prasad

SUCCESSFUL54 1564  8013 Babulal Saini Rekharam Saini

766 1565  8014 Mahendra Singh Chouhan Madan Singh Chouhan

294 1566  8015 Ankit Shah Suresh Kumar Shah

1380 1567  8016 Pratap Singh Ramkaram Singh

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-II Advocate

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

9 1  54 Himmat Singh Gyan Singh

10 2  200 Manish Kumar Yadav Kishan Lal Yadav

8 3  690 Nishar Ahmad Mukhtiyar Ahmad

SUCCESSFUL6 4  1301 Nitesh Yadav Ramesh Chadra yadav

12 5  1475 Roshani Belani Vasudev Belani

11 6  1639 Sarvesh Kumar Hardev Singh

SUCCESSFUL4 7  1789 Sanjeev Rohela Rohitashv Kumar

SUCCESSFUL1 8  1801 Vijay Ramchand

7 9  1835 Moh. Ishvlas Khan Mo. Iqbal Khan

SUCCESSFUL2 10  1980 Shakeel Ahmad Mohd Rafiq

SUCCESSFUL5 11  2378 Mohammad Jawed Chand Mohammad

SUCCESSFUL3 12  2800 Krishna Kumar Bohra Radheyshyam Bohra

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G4 - SCHEDULED CASTE, Sub Category: G4

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

115 1  27 Om Prakash Maurya Amar Chand

101 2  28 Shankar Lal Ram Kishan

19 3  73 Ramesh Chand manak Chand

SUCCESSFUL7 4  75 Dinesh Kumar manak Chand

182 5  77 Vicky Khinchi Mahesh Chand Khinchi

194 6  86 Premobi Babulal

129 7  87 Rakesh Kumar Babulal

247 8  88 Deepika Sankhala Kishan Gopal

148 9  90 Kamal Kanojiya Sohan Lal Kanojiya

200 10  92 Saurabh Kanojiya Dinesh Kanojiya

55 11  110 Gheesu Lal Bheru Lal

231 12  111 Bahirulal Kaniyalal

105 13  112 Rajendra Kumar Panwar Kishan Lal

62 14  113 Kamal Kumar Sankhala manohar Lal Sankhala

14 15  114 Khushal Kumar Sankhala manohar Lal Sankhala

294 16  115 Deepak Om Prakash

222 17  116 Gograj Panwar Billu Ram Panwar

54 18  117 Ravi Shankar Panwar Billu Ram Panwar

187 19  120 Hemlata Naresh Chand

50 20  137 Ranjeet Kumar Trilok Chand

76 21  141 Shankar Lal Bairwa Noratmal Bairwa

128 22  148 Prem Lata Kanojiya Narendra Kumar Kanojiya

85 23  154 Geeta Kanojiya Mahesh Kanojiya

37 24  158 Ajay Kanojiya Laxman Kanojiya

167 25  196 Mayadevi Charandas

263 26  197 Rahul Vijay Kumar

189 27  198 Gaurav Kanojiya Sohan Lal Kanojiya

44 28  199 Kunal Kanojiya Sohan Lal Kanojiya

299 29  215 Ravi Kumar Surajmal

80 30  223 Basanti Devi Bagri Rajiv Kumar Bagri

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G4 - SCHEDULED CASTE, Sub Category: G4

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

173 31  244 Deepak Kishore Badoliya Nawal Kishore Badoliya

241 32  263 Rajkumar Kalyan Mal

190 33  303 Suresh Kumar Sankhala Bhagchand Sankhala

214 34  304 MAhendra Kumar Sankhala Bheekam Chand Sankhala

177 35  305 Mangla Ram Jeengar UdaRam Jeengar

242 36  307 Bheekam Chand Sankhala Kajod Sankhala

279 37  322 Vikas Chouhan Prakash Chouhan

191 38  323 Shubhash Chand Charan Das

108 39  325 Rajesh Chand Charan Das

206 40  328 Omkarlal Sankhala Manakchand Sankhla

26 41  329 Monkika Sankhala Subhash Kumar Sankhala

218 42  330 Jagdish sankhla Ramdev Sankhla

149 43  331 Mahesh Sankhla Ramdev Sankhla

156 44  334 Dilip Kumar Chagan Lal

204 45  337 Gajanand Mithulal

166 46  338 Rajendra Sankhla Chagan Lal Sankhla

121 47  339 Satish Kumar Mitthu LAl

288 48  340 Prakash Sankhala

51 49  341 Chagan Lal Sankhala Nathu Lal Sankhala

163 50  342 Nand Kishore Chagan LAl

161 51  343 Vishnu Sankhala Chagan Lal

61 52  344 Khushboo Sankhala Chagan Lal

142 53  372 Om Prakash Goru Lal

213 54  374 Dhanraj Sugan Chand

178 55  375 Sohan Lal Sugan Chand

286 56  378 Mahesh Sisodiya Onkar Lal Sisodiya

104 57  382 Vijay Kumar Amar Chand

227 58  392 Chetan Panwar Ramswaroop

157 59  410 Vijay Kumar Prasadi Lal

SUCCESSFUL3 60  430 Pawan Kumar Santu Lal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G4 - SCHEDULED CASTE, Sub Category: G4

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

225 61  435 Prem Chand Regar Bheru Lal Regar

216 62  436 Bheru Lal Regar Harji Ram Regar

153 63  438 Nathuram Kaluram

102 64  443 Jogendra Nemi Chand

236 65  447 Rohit Kumar Chauhan Bal Kishan Chauhan

34 66  451 Heera Devi Durgalal

298 67  452 Vinay Kumar Durgalal

130 68  465 Shakti Singh Sita Ram

180 69  470 Sangam Nagaura Ramprasad Nagaura

261 70  473 Ravi Kumar Mitthu Ram

41 71  486 Vimla Devi Gopal Lal

83 72  487 Indar Singh Mangi Lal

205 73  509 Vijay Sankahla Jagdish Prasad Sankhala

254 74  536 Pooja Rathore Narendra Singh Rathore

196 75  537 Nemi Chand Sankhala Aasa Ram

91 76  538 Omprakash Chouhan Dalchand Chouhan

57 77  540 Shankar Lal Meghvanshi Sukhdev Meghvanshi

110 78  554 Rajesh Bundel Bansilal

193 79  571 Geeta Ravi Kumar

SUCCESSFUL1 80  575 Renu Kanojiya Mukesh Kanojiya

16 81  577 Rashmi Khinchi Purshotam Khinchi

SUCCESSFUL6 82  580 Mahendra Dabi Balmukund

124 83  581 Laxman Singh Ratanlal

145 84  588 Rameshwar Lal Bhanwar Lal

73 85  609 Manoj Kumar Ramcharan

239 86  625 Sumerchand Mishri Lal

162 87  626 Parvati Sisodiya Jagdish Prasad

234 88  627 Manohar Shrawan Khatik

24 89  633 Ramkishan Ishwar Chand

150 90  634 Vikram Kumar Ishwar Chand

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G4 - SCHEDULED CASTE, Sub Category: G4

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

126 91  636 Deepak Nagaura Ramprasad

114 92  646 Vijay Kumar Jagdish Prasad

66 93  659 Jagdish Kesuram

181 94  664 Sunil Kumar Chouhan Shrawanlal Chouhan

233 95  671 Pooranmal Dabkyawar Laxman Ji Dabkyawar

127 96  674 Deepak Kumar parchey Shyam Lal

165 97  684 Jagdish Prasad Sankhala Kajod Mal

176 98  686 Poonam Chand Bansilal

172 99  707 Shankar Lal Ishwarlal

98 100  726 Suresh Chand Mohan Lal

79 101  727 Pramila Devi kailash Chand

109 102  736 Dinesh Kumar Bohra Hira Lal Bohra

192 103  743 Vikram Badgurjar Atmaram, Badgurjar

272 104  744 Rajesh Kumar Nemi Chand

111 105  746 Durga Devi Aatma Ram Gurjar

47 106  757 Bharat Kumar parasram

277 107  763 Mahendra Kumar Bajrang Lal

154 108  774 Lalita Gopal

174 109  783 Vinod Kumar Ramcharan Mitthu Lal

125 110  792 Dharm Das Prabhu Lal

212 111  794 Rajendra Kumar Khinniwal Pyare Lal Khinniwal

159 112  807 Prashant Kumar Onkar Mal

12 113  818 Leela Devi Sunil Kumar

SUCCESSFUL5 114  821 Ganesh Ram Rajaram

275 115  829 Surajmal Hazarilal

96 116  878 Kiran Sanjesh Kumar

78 117  879 Maina Devi Ramswaroop

23 118  881 Sanjesh Kumar Ramswaroop Sukariya

188 119  882 kaushal Kumar Sukariya Ramswaroop Sukraiya

39 120  892 Kamal Chand Sugan Chand

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G4 - SCHEDULED CASTE, Sub Category: G4

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

56 121  895 Sunil Karoti Shivcharam Karoti

243 122  899 Rupesh Kumar Laxmi Narayan

215 123  924 Shiv Charan Chaman Lal

123 124  938 Ravi Kumar Nayrayan Lal

170 125  939 Shanti Devi Amar Singh

11 126  945 Pramod Kumar Sampat Lal

267 127  953 Sunita Jajoriya Bhagwan Das Sahay

202 128  989 Rajesh Kumar Khorwal  Rampal Khorwal

293 129  990 Pankaj Kumar Bhagwan Das

68 130  1002 Mukesh Kumar Bairwa Durga Prasad Bairwa

147 131  1059 Narendra Kumar Babulal

280 132  1070 Mukesh Surajmal Ji

113 133  1071 Indra Rameshwar

296 134  1076 Satya Prakash Amar Chand

87 135  1136 Manju Devi Kapoor Chand

75 136  1144 Puja Joya Dharam Raj Jeenagar

100 137  1157 Suresh Kumar Nandlal

28 138  1159 Suresh Tarachand

155 139  1169 Harish Kumar Tanwar Bhagirath

49 140  1178 Ramkishan Kaniyalal

135 141  1189 Mukesh Kumar Songara Ramgopal

94 142  1197 Gopal Sankhla Bhanwarlal

160 143  1220 Ghevar Chand Dabi Manmal Dabi

264 144  1227 Rajendra Prasad Soram

65 145  1254 Harvansh Naurat mal Kavariya

72 146  1267 Shushila Devi Kishori Lal

209 147  1273 Mukesh Kumar Dabi Prabhulal Dabi

143 148  1280 Sunil Kumar Ramlal

300 149  1281 Ramlal Kanaram

38 150  1305 Alok Kanojiya Kailash Kanojiya

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G4 - SCHEDULED CASTE, Sub Category: G4

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

86 151  1323 Shyoji Hajari

131 152  1328 Shailendra Singh Panwar Jwala Prasad Panwar

59 153  1348 Bansanti Pappu Singh

69 154  1349 Phool Chand Ganpat Lal

283 155  1367 Vijendra Kumar Bhudar Mal

60 156  1368 Mamta Bhudhar Mal

266 157  1370 Bheru Lal Kalu Lal Meghwal

258 158  1393 Dev Raj Lal Chand

118 159  1403 Kanhaiyalal Mohan Lal

171 160  1421 Madulal Sugna

207 161  1422 Mahendra Madhu Lal

SUCCESSFUL2 162  1430 Kana Ram Banna Ram

230 163  1431 Sumitra Devi Rameshwar Prasad

48 164  1434 Sunita Rajesh Kumar

291 165  1443 Gajraj Hansraj

203 166  1463 Devendra Kumar Bhagwan das Nagaura

295 167  1492 Ravi Kumar Chiranjilal

281 168  1510 Suman Harjeet Singh

185 169  1526 Sumit Kumar Kanokiya Kanhiya Lal Kanojiya

226 170  1529 Narayan Lal Bhagirath

197 171  1532 Naresh Khorwal Rampal Khorwal

67 172  1580 Nand Kishore Nihal Chothmal Nihal

285 173  1598 Rajesh bairwa Radheshyam bairwa

10 174  1608 Prem Lata Devi Nayrayan Lal

208 175  1612 Kamlesh Kumar nagora Bahgilal nagora

84 176  1630 Kalyan Kalu Khateek

210 177  1643 Shrikant Katariya Dashrath katariya

260 178  1644 Raju Nathulal

93 179  1645 Manju Devi Ramesh Kumar Bairwa

151 180  1651 Vishnu Nagaura Laxman Singh Nagaura

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G4 - SCHEDULED CASTE, Sub Category: G4

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

122 181  1659 Devilal Bairwa Mulchand Bairwa

158 182  1672 Sohan Lal Kertala Hapa Ji Kertala

81 183  1673 Anil Sisodiya Satyanarayan Sisodiya

134 184  1680 Ajay Bohra Bansi Lal Bohra

97 185  1696 Ravindra Kumar Suraj Prakash

232 186  1713 Rakesh Kumar Bhanwar Lal

31 187  1752 Bhagwan Singh Ram Singh

198 188  1771 Ramchandra Samariya Poonam Chand Samariya

273 189  1787 Pooja Dayma Harish Dayma

290 190  1810 Sanjay Kumar Reswal Gopi Lal

223 191  1828 Sheela Daduram

271 192  1836 Dinesh Kumar Meghwal Daduram Meghwal

77 193  1885 Rakesh Singh Chouhan Kundan Singh Chouhan

13 194  1895 Amar Chand Rop Chand

139 195  1903 Prem Prakash Amar Chand

146 196  1908 Sunil Sisodiya Dhanraj Sisodiya

112 197  1911 Lalita Amar Chand

63 198  1913 Daulat Ram Beeja Ram

268 199  1923 Om Prakash Amar Chand

22 200  1954 Bhagchand Nemi Chand Khinchi

229 201  1999 Sandeep Dayma Jagdish Dayma

152 202  2011 Manoj Barupal Hariram

25 203  2053 Ramniwas Shankarram

289 204  2081 Kamal Kishore Birdhi Chand

82 205  2107 Sanju Devi Omprakash

221 206  2115 Jagdish Mangilal

287 207  2148 Omprakash Bambi Pokar Lal

256 208  2155 Govind Cheetarmal

33 209  2164 Satyanarayan Nagaura Lal Chand Nagaura

92 210  2174 Sunita Devi Roshan Lal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G4 - SCHEDULED CASTE, Sub Category: G4

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

43 211  2205 Shankar Lal Babulal

183 212  2211 Dewaram Parihar Ramdayal

120 213  2229 Dinesh Nemi Chand

175 214  2245 Omprakash Ramlal

140 215  2246 Satish Parihar Pukhraj Parihar

53 216  2268 Bhagwandas Madanlal

269 217  2269 Shobha Devi Rameshwarlal

224 218  2333 Durga Poonam Chand

71 219  2353 Bhagwan Singh Inder Singh

74 220  2354 Shiv Narayan Ratan LAl

255 221  2373 Bansilal Gangaram

238 222  2374 Pawan Kumar Suresh Chandra

284 223  2395 Bhagchand Rajoriya Ramswaroop

219 224  2410 Manoj Kumar Kishori Lal

251 225  2418 Parasram Kaag Poonaram

297 226  2419 Chandkaran Chandel Chotumal Chandel

88 227  2421 Pushpa Ajay Singh

252 228  2423 Vinod Kumar Babu Lal

240 229  2439 Ramprasad Jagrat Kishna

164 230  2447 Pinki Devi Dinesh Khinchi

70 231  2448 Mangla Ram Kaluram

35 232  2461 Man Singh Ram Prasad

276 233  2463 Ajay Khorwal Jagdish Prasad

259 234  2483 Kamal Deepchand

45 235  2484 Rajkumar Verma Nathu lal

27 236  2492 Leelvati Rajkumar Verma

106 237  2497 Sandeep Kumar Ramesh Kumar

235 238  2498 Tilak Raj Ramlal

201 239  2511 Kajodmal Phool Chand

52 240  2530 Kanta Tanwar Deen Dayal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G4 - SCHEDULED CASTE, Sub Category: G4

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

282 241  2534 lalit Kumar Ugma Ram

274 242  2535 Sureshchand Raigar Raghunath Raigar

195 243  2538 Hemant Kuamr Jeenagar Ram Lal Jeengar

301 244  2539 Niranjan Singh Ram Singh

40 245  2542 Rameshwar Kumar Bannaram

58 246  2545 Ashok Kumar Duhar Ramdev Duhar

262 247  2550 Dharamraj Jeengar Ramlal Jeengar

249 248  2561 Vikram Singh Meghwanshi Munna Lal Meghwanshi

64 249  2562 Ranjeet Singh Meghwanshi Munnalal Meghwanshi

278 250  2565 Rekha Gopal Kuamr

132 251  2571 Ramraj Baluram

SUCCESSFUL4 252  2578 Banvari Lal Ram Pal

90 253  2582 kavita Tanwar Deen Dayal

32 254  2583 Soniya Tanwar Deen Dayal

36 255  2595 Kailash Chand Nawalram

228 256  2598 Mohan lal Nathuram Raigar

217 257  2634 Amit Kumar Rai Lt. Amichand Rai

184 258  2648 Mukesh Kumar Lt. Nanna Ram

29 259  2656 Madhu Mohanlal

SUCCESSFUL8 260  2657 Pussa Lal Bhambi Chatra Bhambi

46 261  2666 Anita Devi Devn Ram Parihar

270 262  2669 Mamta Nagora  Bhojraj Nagora

21 263  2686 Bhanwar Lal Devda Heera Lal Devda

136 264  2688 Dinesh Banshi Lal

117 265  2702 Shella Devi Mohanlal Kanokiya

246 266  2777 Mukti Lal Prabhu lal

107 267  2797 Premchand Kalyanmal

220 268  2799 Rekha Nayak Suraj Prakash Nayak

237 269  2806 Asharam Koli Nanakram

133 270  2821 Manju Devi Prem Kumar Panwar

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G4 - SCHEDULED CASTE, Sub Category: G4

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

99 271  2825 Ravi Katariya Ramakant Katariya

250 272  2837 Yashoda bairwa Prakash Chand

SUCCESSFUL9 273  2838 Sunita Bairwa Sureshchand

141 274  2839 Jagdish Prasad Chotu Lal Bhambi

18 275  2878 Rakesh Ratanlal

95 276  2879 Ramesh Chandra Jaipal Mangas Chand

179 277  2880 Om Prakash Ratan Lal

20 278  2881 Pappu Lal Sukha Ji

42 279  2887 Geeta Devi Bhagwan Das

89 280  2888 kamal Kishore naurat mal

186 281  2890 naurat mal babu Lal

168 282  2915 Vikas Kumar Ramdayal Bairwa

245 283  2919 yashoda Surendra Kumar

265 284  2922 Jagdish Chand Jaypal Mangal Chand Jaypal

244 285  2923 Suresh Chand Jaypal Mangal Chand Jaypal

137 286  2938 Amit Kumar Laxminarayan

257 287  2939 Shanti Devi Chaturbhuj

199 288  2942 Lalit Kumar Kishore Singh

292 289  2945 Ramkanya Kishanlal

116 290  2950 Deepak Radhey Shyam

211 291  2954 Umesh Kumar Gordhan Lal

169 292  2958 Omprakash Madhoram Ji

253 293  2959 Santosh Omprakash

30 294  2967 Tulsi Das Girswarlal

119 295  2969 Yudhistir Kataria Mohan Lal Ji

17 296  2971 Laxmi Narayan Heera Lal Ji

138 297  8017 Deepak Ishwar Prasad

248 298  8018 Sanjay Raniwal Ishwar Prasad Raniwal

103 299  8019 Narendra KUmar Raniwal Ishwar Prasad Raniwal

15 300  8020 Pushpendra Raniwal Ishwar Prasad Raniwal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G4 - SCHEDULED CASTE, Sub Category: G4

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

144 301  8021 Bir Singh Kanhi Ram

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.

Page 11 of 11 Design & Developed By: RajCOMP



Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G5 - SCHEDULED TRIBES, Sub Category: G5

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

11 1  708 Naval Kishore Meena Mohanlal Meena

17 2  779 Munni Devi Govind Sisodiya

SUCCESSFUL3 3  965 Satya Narayan Ghasiram

SUCCESSFUL6 4  966 Santosh Late Sh. Gendilal Verma

22 5  1132 Vinod Mohan Lal

SUCCESSFUL4 6  1335 Motilal Meena Nandlal Meena

15 7  1338 Vikram Meena Shri Pal Meena

18 8  1887 Ramji Lal Meena Duli Chand Meena

SUCCESSFUL1 9  1888 Bhanwar lal Meena Duli Chand Meena

9 10  1889 Ramkaran Meena Ramkishan Meena

24 11  2038 Ramavatar Meena Ganga Dhar Meena

SUCCESSFUL5 12  2272 Raju Lal Meena Ramsukh

20 13  2280 Divya Meena Phool Chand Meena

13 14  2282 Praveen Meena Phool Chand Meena

12 15  2437 Kajodmal Meena Jairam Meena

19 16  2464 Pratap Meena Harla Meena

23 17  2465 Ramesh Chand Meena Khana Ram Meena

14 18  2477 Surjeet Kumar Khanagwal Girwarlal Khanagwal

SUCCESSFUL7 19  2658 Ashok Kumar Meena Shivraj Meena

SUCCESSFUL2 20  2700 Devishankar Meena Premchand Meena

16 21  2788 Sanjay Prakash Om Prakash Khanagwal

10 22  2867 Hansraj Meena Ramchand Meena

8 23  2955 Rajendra Kumar Meena Ramphool Meena

21 24  2962 Raghunath Bheel Harji Bheel

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G6 - MLA/MP/ACCREDITED JOURNALISTS, Sub Categor

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

SUCCESSFUL4 1  962 Ram Singh Rajawat Hanuman Singh Rajawat

SUCCESSFUL2 2  963 Ghambir Singh Chandram Singh

SUCCESSFUL3 3  1006 Shailendra Goyal Om Prakash Goyal

SUCCESSFUL5 4  2123 Munmum Tank Satish Kumar Tank

SUCCESSFUL1 5  2743 Vijendra Prakash Narayan Prasad

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G8 - EX. SERVICE MAN AND WAR WIDOWS, Sub Catego

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

48 1  59 malan Singh Kan Singh

32 2  67 Nitya Nand Roy Rajkanta Roy

46 3  295 Kesar Singh Nainu Singh

47 4  385 Jagdish Prasad Yadav Gopi Lal Yadav

42 5  511 Banni Devi Jay Singh

51 6  525 Umesh Chodhary Raghunath Chodhary

54 7  698 Bhanwar Lal Sukhram

20 8  703 Govind Singh Gehlot Poonam Singh

50 9  778 Ratan Devi Omprakash Sharma

58 10  847 Kishore Kumar Pyare Lal Khinniwal

24 11  1039 Sudhir Ruhil Sundar Singh Ruhil

28 12  1082 Shreeram Acharya Premchand Acharya

12 13  1117 Daulat Satpal

SUCCESSFUL1 14  1119 Hari Singh Rajawat Vijay Singh

36 15  1145 Ajay Kumar Mehla Bishna Mehla

31 16  1146 Amar Singh Norang Ram

21 17  1213 Prabhu Singh Balu Singh Rawat

56 18  1236 Bhawari Devi Sanwarmal

10 19  1237 Prahlad Jat Ram Kishan Jat

27 20  1303 Laxman Singh Khangar Singh

35 21  1427 Mohar Singh Nopa Ram

8 22  1445 Omprakash Halley Ram

7 23  1495 Lal Singh Nathu Singh

9 24  1557 Shish Ram Ramchandra

40 25  1601 Aslam Khan Nanu Khan

11 26  1624 Ramjan Khan Himmat Ali

SUCCESSFUL3 27  1668 Ramlal Ridku

34 28  1730 Babu Mehta

57 29  1734 Laxmi Narayan sharma Sohan Lal Sharma

5 30  1874 Sayar Singh Khiya Singh

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G8 - EX. SERVICE MAN AND WAR WIDOWS, Sub Catego

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

45 31  1932 Satyapal Singh Arjun Singh

13 32  2064 Dhanram Jalaram

38 33  2222 Sultan Khan Ajim Khan

59 34  2223 Bheru Dalel Kha

52 35  2224 Arvind Kumar Bisna Ram

53 36  2275 Manohar Lal Sukha Ram

43 37  2309 Gopal Singh Choudhary Sugna Ji

16 38  2344 Babu Mohammad Roda Khan

19 39  2382 Munna Khan Peeru Khan

26 40  2493 Ramesh Puri Ladu Puri

37 41  2518 Sattar Khan Mishri Lal Mehrat

41 42  2543 Sheela Devi Sagwan Om Prakash Sangwan

6 43  2544 Kashmir Mohammed Khan Chhotu Khan

22 44  2628 Manohar Singh Vijay singh

15 45  2630 Sawant Singh Dhokal Singh

49 46  2631 Naresh Singh Bhawar Singh Rathore

39 47  2689 Ashraf Khan Sardar Khan

29 48  2692 Prahlad Meena Devlal Meena

44 49  2707 Jagmal Singh Yadav Ramji Lal Yadav

23 50  2859 Beeram Dev Bahrulal Ji

17 51  2861 Saleem Khan Shrimala Khan

18 52  2862 Mohanlal Pratap singh

30 53  2949 Kishan Lal Sen Sugan Chand Sen

14 54  2957 Bajrang Singh Nand Singh

SUCCESSFUL2 55  2961 Akbar Khan Babukhan

4 56  8022 Randhir Singh Kheta Ram

55 57  8023 Ganpat Ram Syoram

33 58  8024 Ramlal Hamiraram Meena

25 59  8025 Jaiveer Singh Norang Ram

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.

Page 2 of 2 Design & Developed By: RajCOMP



Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G9 - HANDICAPPED, Sub Category: G9-II (Physical 

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

29 1  60 Shabana Mirza Saleem Ahmad

33 2  257 Rafeeka Bano Bundu Khan

15 3  441 Tilak Raj Munna Lal

34 4  506 Brahmadat Soni Harish Chand Soni

18 5  510 Naresh Singh Chouhan Jai singh Chouhan

21 6  513 Shankar Lal Isardas

12 7  640 Dharmpal Bansilal

SUCCESSFUL1 8  857 Sunita Sankhla Kailash Chand

30 9  961 Reeta Durga Shankar Ji

SUCCESSFUL2 10  982 Jayesh Kumar Bairwa Pooranmal

16 11  1009 Mohd. Anwar Mohd. Iqbal

17 12  1012 Viniksha Shubhash

9 13  1242 Pradeep Yadav Kailash Yadav

28 14  1376 Dharmendra Kumar Goyal Devi Shankar Goyal

8 15  1423 Dinesh Kumar Garg Bhola Shankar Garg

7 16  1620 Dinesh Kumar Verma Mohan Lal Verma

22 17  1638 Rahul Kuamr Nihal Chand

20 18  1686 Shiv Ram Singh Dood Singh

27 19  1773 Rekha Khed Raghunandan Tank

26 20  1838 Mo. Eistekhar Mo.Iqbal Khan

11 21  1842 Jogendra Harish Kumar

13 22  2122 Arpita Tank Rajendra Kumar Tank

10 23  2158 Sandeep Kumar Jagpal Singh

23 24  2241 Sanjay Mohan Mathur Lalit Mohan Mathur

6 25  2251 Sultan Kham Chand Khan

SUCCESSFUL3 26  2253 Harish Parwani Narayan Das

14 27  2286 Chandiram Kriplani Kanhaiyalal Kriplani

19 28  2357 Ghanshyam Ratanlal

32 29  2486 Naval Kanwar laxman Singh

31 30  2557 Bhawna KIshanchand

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G9 - HANDICAPPED, Sub Category: G9-II (Physical 

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

SUCCESSFUL5 31  2605 Rambabu Vijay Ramnivas Vijay

24 32  2719 Amit Kumar Vaishnav Ghanshyam Ji

SUCCESSFUL4 33  2790 Manju jangid jagan nath jangid

25 34  2798 Narpat Singh Rathod Ram Singh Rathod

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Hire Purchase Sale, Category:G10 - GALLANTRY AWARD WINNER SOLDIERS, Sub Cate

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

SUCCESSFUL1 1  710 Bheru Singh Dungar Singh

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G1 - SALARIED, Sub Category: G1-I Employee’s of cen

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

SUCCESSFUL4 1  766 Deep Singh Megh Singh

SUCCESSFUL2 2  863 Sanjay Sharma Ashok Kumar Sharma

SUCCESSFUL8 3  869 Hari Singh Ratan Singh

SUCCESSFUL6 4  915 Bahadur Singh Meena Anandilal Meena

SUCCESSFUL1 5  1494 Shri Krishna yadav Ramchandra yadav

SUCCESSFUL3 6  1943 Kishan kathath Gheesa

SUCCESSFUL5 7  1953 Kadar Kathath Bheema Kathath

SUCCESSFUL9 8  2701 Ganpat Singh Chauhan Kalyan Singh Chauhan

SUCCESSFUL7 9  2899 Neetu Kanwar Jag Mohan Singh Shekhawat

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.

Page 1 of 1 Design & Developed By: RajCOMP



Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G1 - SALARIED, Sub Category: G1-II Officers and Emp

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

SUCCESSFUL4 1  12 Shailendra Singh Meena Kailash Singh Meena

SUCCESSFUL1 2  967 Damodar Prasad Pooran Mal Gurjar

SUCCESSFUL6 3  987 Amit Agarwal Uma Kant Agarwal

SUCCESSFUL3 4  1127 Amit Garg Radheshyam Garg

SUCCESSFUL5 5  1496 Kavita Yadav Nitesh Yadav

SUCCESSFUL2 6  2366 Pukhraj Ramdev

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.

Page 1 of 1 Design & Developed By: RajCOMP



Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salaried 

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

104 1  3 Naval Kishore Kanhaiya Lal Mangal

206 2  42 Tarulata Bansal Radhey Shyam Bansal

199 3  49 Basanti Lal Pathriya Bihari Lal Pathriya

85 4  62 Jalam Singh KesarSingh

188 5  107 Manohar Lal Bhanwar Lal

94 6  125 Prakash Pamnani Kishan Chand Pamnani

157 7  131 Jasraj Ramdayal Ji

140 8  145 Pranpal Singh Panwar Kailash Singh Panwar

58 9  146 Kamla Devi Ramawtar

142 10  147 Laxmi Ram Avtar

137 11  149 Gaurav Tak Gagesh Kumar Tak

SUCCESSFUL9 12  150 Chandra Prakash tak Dhanna lal

208 13  151 Shiv Raj panna lal

48 14  153 Shanti Devi Banshi Lal

197 15  155 Om Prakash Shankar Lal

203 16  157 Tej Prakash Suhalka banshi lal Suhalka

47 17  171 Nand Kumar Sadhu Ram

108 18  179 Leela Devi Shyam Bihari garg

152 19  182 Ruchi Hemant

118 20  187 Mo. Gulshan Abdul Gaffar

103 21  208 parvati Devi Devi Das

211 22  209 Kishore Devidas

SUCCESSFUL32 23  228 Mamta Garg Govind Kumar Garg

105 24  238 Devendra Kumar Lokumal Ji

198 25  268 Nirmala Devi Heeralal Mangnani

95 26  278 Dinesh Kumar Sharma mangi lal Sharma

82 27  380 Ramswaroop Jat Bhagirath Jat

120 28  387 Rakesh Vyas P.N. Vyas

SUCCESSFUL10 29  423 Rakesh Kumar Devi Lal

130 30  495 Kalawati Ashok Singhal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salaried 

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

123 31  516 Jayram Gurjar Gheesaram Gurjar

54 32  517 Irfan Ahmad Abdul Gafar

181 33  519 Rakesh Kumar Sikandar Lal

180 34  574 Mahaveer Prasad Kalyan Mal

110 35  593 Rajendra Kumar Cheepa Kanwarlal Cheepa

SUCCESSFUL7 36  622 Varsha Chandra Prakash

212 37  623 Chandra Prakash Lalwani Khamarya Mal

107 38  688 Jayprakash Gurjar Harilal Gurjar

209 39  722 Sudha Bijawati Dinesh Bijawati

164 40  739 Dayaldas Balchandani Mohandas

141 41  740 Charu Babani Mahesh Babani

59 42  741 Sanjya Devi Damodar Das Garg

SUCCESSFUL31 43  749 Vijay Tela Kanhaiya lal Tela

61 44  780 Rinku Kanwar Mahaveer Singh

168 45  804 Deepak Jain Mahaveer Prasad Jain

66 46  808 Ramlal sen Mohan Lal Sen

216 47  816 Mo. Taiyab Mo. Yaseeen

167 48  860 Yogendra Kumar Ramesh Chandra

78 49  902 Mukesh Kumar Randad Dwarka Prasad

117 50  905 Chhittar Mal Ram Niwas

46 51  951 Nirmala Devi Bhagwati Singh

44 52  952 Jaywanti Kushaldas

SUCCESSFUL3 53  960 Neetu Bhojwani Gordhan Bhojwani

SUCCESSFUL24 54  985 Harji Khan Gulab Khan

207 55  986 Vinita Bansal Gokul Shyam Agarwal

SUCCESSFUL36 56  988 Rasool Khan Harji Khan

51 57  1007 Nand Lal Chawla Neetan das

139 58  1011 Suman Gurjar Nand Kishore

SUCCESSFUL22 59  1045 Nemi Devi Chaman Lal

70 60  1047 Vishnu Kumar Garg Naurat Mal Garg

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.

Page 2 of 8 Design & Developed By: RajCOMP



Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salaried 

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

166 61  1066 Abhishek Moondra Satya Narayan Mundra

SUCCESSFUL4 62  1069 Gurdeep Arora Sikandar Lal Arora

73 63  1080 Om Prakash Ramesh Chandra

146 64  1081 Deepak Kumar Ramchand

63 65  1092 Vijay Kumar Jain Padanchand Patni

SUCCESSFUL26 66  1101 Karuna Bansal Deepak Kumar Bansal

SUCCESSFUL17 67  1102 Meena Singh Ved Prakash Singh

84 68  1103 Veena Devi Singhal Givind Narayan Singhal

90 69  1128 Asha Garg Radheshyam Garg

210 70  1133 Preeti Jyoti Bhagwan Das

109 71  1134 Laxmi Bhagwandas

171 72  1143 Pawan Sharma Nathulal Sharma

SUCCESSFUL16 73  1185 Ankita Jain Subhash Chand Jain

182 74  1192 Deepa Parwani Sanjeev Kumar Parwani

81 75  1195 Parmeshwari Parwani Jitendra Kumar Parwani

111 76  1266 Shambu Singh Chotu Singh

165 77  1295 Mahaveer Prajapati Dhanraj Prajapati

190 78  1296 Sumitra Prajapati Dhanraj Prajapati

55 79  1309 Kusum Lata Bal Singh Tak

75 80  1310 Viresh Tak Bal Kishan Tak

97 81  1311 Komal Tak Vijay Singh

SUCCESSFUL18 82  1318 Shiv Kumar Ridadha Karan

SUCCESSFUL29 83  1336 Hari Om Gupta Khem Raj Gupta

99 84  1337 Sureshchand Agarwal Shankar Lal Agrawal

SUCCESSFUL28 85  1340 Brijendra Kumar Dwivedi Surendra Narayan

173 86  1353 Trilok nath Yogi Santosh Nath

72 87  1390 Thakuri Devi Kallumal

153 88  1399 Santosh Jain Ratanlal Jain

200 89  1413 Kanupriya Jain Sandip Jain

144 90  1424 Rekha Mittal DK Mittal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salaried 

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

39 91  1456 Rashmi Ghanshyam Das

183 92  1457 Komal Bhagwani Ashok Kumar

SUCCESSFUL38 93  1472 Riyaj Ahnad Niyaz Ahmad

92 94  1480 Sumit Maheshwari Seetaram Maheshwari

213 95  1481 Amit Maheshwari Kishan Gopal Maheshwari

128 96  1483 Nitin Maheshwari Chandra Prakash Maheshwari

113 97  1488 Manoj Soni Naurat Mal Soni

SUCCESSFUL34 98  1514 Mangal Singh Yadav Bhagwan Singh Yadav

80 99  1534 Manju Bansal Kailash Chand Bansal

136 100  1535 Hiramani Kailash Chand

193 101  1546 Neeraj Jain Padamchand Jain

219 102  1547 Nilesh Jain Padamchand Jain

187 103  1549 Mukesh Kumar Jain Padamchand Jain

SUCCESSFUL37 104  1550 Rajesh Jain Padam Chand jain

125 105  1567 Rajendra Kumar Jain Mangalchand Jain

154 106  1568 Noratmal Jain Shrikishan Jain

192 107  1616 manish Gupta Gopal narayan Gupta

160 108  1640 Suman Mehra Vinod Kumar Mehra

SUCCESSFUL14 109  1652 Pukhraj Jain Deep chand Jain

87 110  1653 Shivji Singh Ram Singh

60 111  1656 Mukesh Yadav Takchand Yadav

116 112  1684 Chandra Singh Rawat Suwa Singh Rawat

SUCCESSFUL35 113  1688 Vikas Garg Om Prakash Garg

156 114  1689 Gaurav Sen Shivraj Sen

SUCCESSFUL5 115  1705 lalita Bansal Prakash Chad

155 116  1709 Sharad Aameriya Satyanarayan Aameriya

SUCCESSFUL11 117  1718 Kamlesh Fulwani Harish Chand

122 118  1735 Ramswaroop Choudhary Ramdayal Choudhary

147 119  1740 Sunita Bansal Mahendra Kumar Bansal

150 120  1741 Reshi Bansal Rakesh Bansal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salaried 

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

126 121  1823 Abhilasha Chaudhari Chanda Ram Chaudhari

132 122  1849 Sudha Dwarka Prasad Beejawat

98 123  1857 Vijay Goyal Lt. Sh. Noratmal Goyal

SUCCESSFUL33 124  1858 Surya Narayan Goyal Naurat Mal

SUCCESSFUL1 125  1859 Babu Lal Goyal Naurat Mal

76 126  1860 Manish Goyal babu lal Goyal

215 127  1868 Jasraj Choudhary Rai Chand

93 128  1876 Dharmendra Singh Narayan Singh

77 129  1879 Sahodra Devi Sharma ramesh Chand Sharma

101 130  1896 Usha Jain Pushkar Raj Jain

86 131  1897 Devidas Laxmandas Babani

45 132  1900 Mamta Aalwani Kishore Aalwani

SUCCESSFUL12 133  1904 Mahesh Babani Radha Kishan Babani

71 134  1940 Dhiren Singhwal Brijmohan Sharma

131 135  1963 Sushila Lt. Maheshchand

129 136  1968 Sarvagya Garg Vishnu Kumar Garg

135 137  1975 Rajkumari Goyal Ashok Kumar Goyal

162 138  1976 Vishnu Kumar Goyal Kanhiyalal Goyal

68 139  1990 Lata Tahalyani Bhagwandas Tahalyani

SUCCESSFUL19 140  1992 Devki Bhagwan Das

79 141  2000 Prem Devi Verma Kesrimal Verma

SUCCESSFUL20 142  2026 Sumitra Nath Santosh Nath Ji

214 143  2046 Radha Devi Radha Kishan

195 144  2063 Vasudev Teekam Das

49 145  2070 Urmila Devi Bhanwarlal

64 146  2095 Raheesa Begum Chand Mohamad

185 147  2120 Hari Singh Gurjar Mangi Lal Gurjar

56 148  2128 Ratan Lal Jain Sunder Lal Jain

133 149  2138 Nasim Mohammad Nur Mohammad

83 150  2152 Chandra Kumar Balchandani Dayal Balchandani

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salaried 

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

96 151  2153 Radha Kishan Gangaram

100 152  2156 Ajit Kumar Shantilal Jain

145 153  2163 Vijay Tehalwani Nanak Singh

SUCCESSFUL13 154  2190 Govinda Khiyani Prakash  Chand Khiyani

186 155  2200 Santosh Maheshwari Sunil Kumar Maheshwari

SUCCESSFUL23 156  2213 Ashok Kumar mahadev Mal

169 157  2230 Mulki Devi Nemi Chand

106 158  2240 Anil Kumar Deva Ram

170 159  2274 Vasudev Mirchu Mal

88 160  2284 Manish Bhatia Ramkishan Bhatia

179 161  2285 Shivraj Soni Rajendra Kumar Soni

SUCCESSFUL8 162  2287 Ramswaroop Soni Shambhu Dayal

89 163  2292 Santosh Kumar Jagatmal

74 164  2295 Nirmal Kumar jagat Ram

205 165  2369 Shekhar Rathi Madangopal

217 166  2370 Rohit Rathi Kishan Gopal

53 167  2387 Sunil Kumar pareek Om Prakash

204 168  2390 Gorhan Lal Gurjar Ramkaran

175 169  2397 Poonam Devnani Ishwar Das Devnani

121 170  2404 Sunil Pandey Kamal Kishore Pandey

SUCCESSFUL30 171  2430 Shivaji Tehalwani Jay Singh

91 172  2431 Ashok Kumar Jay Singh

158 173  2432 Hari Singh Jay Singh

52 174  2433 Bhagwan Singh Jay Singh

SUCCESSFUL15 175  2434 Sher Singh Jay Singh

172 176  2435 Jawahar Lal Tehalwani Jay Singh

65 177  2444 Gurmukh Singh Jay Singh

43 178  2469 Shashikaka Aren Harishankar Aren

102 179  2470 Shella Aren Surendra Aeran

127 180  2474 Om Prakash Dalumal

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salaried 

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

SUCCESSFUL25 181  2485 Maina Vijayvargiya Premanshu Vijayvargiya

177 182  2490 Narayan Singh Rawat Singha Singh Rawat

143 183  2491 Rajshri Sharma Rajendra Prasad Sharma

SUCCESSFUL21 184  2520 Sarla Kriplani Rajesh Kriplani

SUCCESSFUL2 185  2547 Rakesh Kumar Jindal Satish Kumar Jindal

148 186  2573 Usha Thadani Daulatram Thadani

40 187  2603 Ritesh Kansal Satyanarayan Kansal

62 188  2607 Narendra Khandelwal Dhannalal Khandelwal

SUCCESSFUL6 189  2639 Shankuntla Sharma jagdish Prasad Sharma

201 190  2641 Sangeeta Arora harish Arora

57 191  2643 Vandana  P.K. Anand

124 192  2645 Sarita  S.K. Anand

196 193  2649 Chandra Mohan Sharma Ram Kishan Sharma

178 194  2690 Rajkumar Goyal Kailash Chand Goyal

42 195  2691 Sanjay Maheshwari Ramesh Chandra

SUCCESSFUL27 196  2693 Ashish Khandelwal Dhannalal Khandelwal

41 197  2712 Priya Maheshwari Manish

159 198  2713 Rinku Jain Rakesh Kumar Jain

69 199  2718 Surendra Kumar Dayachand Chopra

134 200  2724 Chandra Shekhar Soni Bajrang Lal Soni

114 201  2730 Shiksha Khanchandani Nandlal Khanchandani

50 202  2732 Girish Kumar Bhagwani Gopal Das

176 203  2734 Nirmala Tekchandani Bhagwan Das Tekchandani

119 204  2736 Devendra Singh Chouhan Roopsingh Chauhan

202 205  2739 Raj Manghani T.R. Mangnani

218 206  2740 Jeetu Makhija Murlidhar

161 207  2741 Manish Kumar Bhagwani Gopal Das

191 208  2748 Govind Kumar Bhagwani Gopal Das

163 209  2749 Harish Kumar Bhagwani Kushaldas

115 210  2750 Prabhv Kumar Chiman Das

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-I Non Salaried 

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

151 211  2758 Raksha Arya Vishva Bandhu Arya

189 212  2759 Amit Gupta Raj Kumar Gupta

174 213  2762 Meena Gurnani Raju Gurnani

184 214  2763 Mohan Singh Khangarot Hanuman Singh Khangarot

138 215  2844 manish Singh Rawat Kishan Singh Rawat

149 216  2858 Gulab Devi Ratan Lal

112 217  2866 Jitendra Kumar Pareek Ramgopal Pareek

67 218  2930 Rasool Kha Abdul

194 219  2937 Parmeshwar Sharma Hanuman Prasad Sharma

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G2 - NON SALARIED, Sub Category: G2-II Advocate, Ch

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

SUCCESSFUL4 1  48 Dharmendra Kumar Jain Shantilal Jain

SUCCESSFUL1 2  103 Rajendra Kumar Sindhi Radha Kishan

SUCCESSFUL6 3  921 Abhishek Bansal Suresh Chand bansal

SUCCESSFUL5 4  1322 Mukesh Khiyani Ramesh Chand Khiyani

SUCCESSFUL2 5  1548 Abhishek Jain Ashok Kumar Jain

SUCCESSFUL3 6  2446 Gajraj Singh Rajawat Sampat Singh Rajawat

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.

Page 1 of 1 Design & Developed By: RajCOMP



Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G4 - SCHEDULED CASTE, Sub Category: G4

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

SUCCESSFUL6 1  108 Govind Ram Manohar Lal

13 2  152 Uma Devi Kamla Kumar

SUCCESSFUL7 3  156 Chiranji Lal Brijlal

17 4  219 Sarika Sankhala Nemi Chand Sankhla

SUCCESSFUL4 5  327 Narendra Sankhala Onkar Lal Sankhala

12 6  391 Nitin Kumar Ramswaroop

11 7  576 Renu Kanojiya Choba Ram

9 8  675 Vinod Kumar Hari charan

22 9  767 Ramswaroop Rajoriya Bhanwar lal Rajoriya

15 10  795 Deepak bairwa Duli Chand Bairwa

SUCCESSFUL5 11  917 Kailash Chand Jagdish Prasad

20 12  1058 Yogesh Kumar Babulal

21 13  1298 bahadur Singh Shankar Lal

18 14  1537 Kusum Bayala Vijay Kumar

14 15  1617 Jayram Bhoma Ram Balai

10 16  1919 Panchu Lal Birda Khatik

SUCCESSFUL8 17  1971 Bhawana Ummed Singh

SUCCESSFUL1 18  2185 Rajesh Ranglal Meghwanshi

SUCCESSFUL2 19  2231 Deepika Sankhala Nemi Chand

19 20  2293 Hari Verma Ramcharan Verma

16 21  2327 Poluram Bairwa Sukhdev Bairwa

SUCCESSFUL3 22  2528 Manoj Kumar Om Prakash

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G5 - SCHEDULED TRIBES, Sub Category: G5

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

SUCCESSFUL4 1  82 Ashok Kumar Anadilal Meena

SUCCESSFUL5 2  1619 Manish Ramkishan Meena

7 3  2035 Babu Lal Meena Kedar Lal Meena

SUCCESSFUL6 4  2273 Shivraj Meena Lakhma Ram Meena

SUCCESSFUL3 5  2436 Sumit Kumar Meena Shivraj Singh Meena

SUCCESSFUL2 6  2438 Sanjay Meena Fep Singh Meena

SUCCESSFUL1 7  2956 Kishan Bheel Nanda Bheel

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G8 - EX. SERVICE MAN AND WAR WIDOWS, Sub Category: 

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

9 1  429 Lunaram Thalod Hardeena Ram Thalod

10 2  497 Laxman Singh Gopi Singh

8 3  520 Fareeda Bano Abdul Gaffar

6 4  1084 Harilal Gurjar Mahadev Gurjar

12 5  1687 Geeta Bhanwarlal

11 6  1725 Cheetar Khan Kalla Khan

4 7  2132 Bajja Singh Heera Singh

SUCCESSFUL1 8  2175 Narendra Singh Rathod Bhur Singh Rathod

7 9  2337 Kalu Singh Meena Gopiram

SUCCESSFUL2 10  2516 Mohhabat Khudabaksh

5 11  2840 Ismile Khan Kana Ji

SUCCESSFUL3 12  2843 Kishan Singh Rawat Chotu Singh Rawat

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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Lottery Date

11:52 amPrint Time

23/01/2012Print Date
RAJASTHAN HOUSING BOARD

OFFICE : R. E. AJMER, JAIPUR CIRCLE II

PRIORITY LOTTERY RESULT LIST OF LIG - NASERABAD LIG, 

AJMER

23/01/2012

Seed No. 287305

Payment Mode: Out Right Sale, Category:G9 - HANDICAPPED, Sub Category: G9-II (Physical Han

SNo Priority 

No

Chln. 

No
StatusApplicant Name Father/Husband Name 

SUCCESSFUL1 1  202 Premlata Garg Kailash Chandra

CHAIRMAN

R.E.

DAC, AJMER JAIPUR CIRCLE II RHB, JAIPUR

JAIPUR CIRCLE II DIV.

E.M.

DY.H.C. C.E.M.

Note: The lottery is being drawn on the basis of facts given in the application form by 
the applicants. The facts have not been verified / scrutinized by the board. If later on, 
the facts mentioned in the application form are found to be incorrect or found hidden, 
registration will be cancelled and applicant's name will be deleted from the list.
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